# Constant Field Values

## Contents

- gnu.inet.*
- tigase.auth.*
- tigase.cluster.*
- tigase.component.*
- tigase.conf.*
- tigase.db.*
- tigase.disco.*
- tigase.eventbus.*
- tigase.form.*
- tigase.io.*
- tigase.kernel.*
- tigase.monitor.*
- tigase.net.*
- tigase.server.*
- tigase.stats.*
- tigase.sys.*
- tigase.util.*
- tigase.vhosts.*
- tigase.xml.*
- tigase.xmpp.*

## gnu.inet.*

- gnu.inet.encoding.Composition
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `multiSecondStart`
  `144`
  `public static final int`
  `singleFirstStart`
  `181`
  `public static final int`
  `singleSecondStart`
  `391`
- gnu.inet.encoding.IDNA
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ACE_PREFIX`
  `"xn--"`

## tigase.auth.*

- tigase.auth.BruteForceLockerBean.BruteForceLockerVHostExtension
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"brute-force-locker"`
- tigase.auth.CallbackHandlerFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `AUTH_JID`
  `"authentication-jid"`
- tigase.auth.TigaseSaslProvider
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FACTORY_KEY`
  `"factory"`
- tigase.auth.XmppSaslException.SaslError
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"urn:ietf:params:xml:ns:xmpp-sasl"`

- tigase.auth.adhoc.AbstractCredentialsCommand
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `FIELD_CREDENTIAL_ID`
  `"credentialId"`
  `protected static final String`
  `FIELD_JID`
  `"jid"`
  `protected static final String`
  `FIELD_PASSWORD`
  `"password"`
  `protected static final String`
  `FIELD_USERNAME`
  `"credentialId"`
- tigase.auth.adhoc.AddUserCredentials
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NODE`
  `"auth-credentials-add"`
- tigase.auth.adhoc.DeleteUserCredentials
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NODE`
  `"auth-credentials-delete"`
- tigase.auth.adhoc.ShowUserCredentials
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NODE`
  `"auth-credentials-list"`

- tigase.auth.credentials.Credentials
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_CREDENTIAL_ID`
  `"default"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_USERNAME`
  `"default"`

- tigase.auth.mechanisms.AbstractSasl
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `SASL_STRICT_MODE_KEY`
  `"sasl-strict"`
- tigase.auth.mechanisms.AbstractSaslSCRAM
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `LOCAL_CERTIFICATE_KEY`
  `"LOCAL_CERTIFICATE_KEY"`
  `public static final String`
  `TLS_EXPORTER_KEY`
  `"TLS_EXPORTER_KEY"`
  `public static final String`
  `TLS_UNIQUE_ID_KEY`
  `"TLS_UNIQUE_ID_KEY"`
- tigase.auth.mechanisms.SaslANONYMOUS
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `IS_ANONYMOUS_PROPERTY`
  `"IS_ANONYMOUS"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"ANONYMOUS"`
- tigase.auth.mechanisms.SaslEXTERNAL
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"EXTERNAL"`
  `public static final String`
  `PEER_CERTIFICATE_KEY`
  `"PEER_CERTIFICATE_ENTRY_KEY"`
- tigase.auth.mechanisms.SaslPLAIN
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"PLAIN"`
- tigase.auth.mechanisms.SaslSCRAM
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ALGO`
  `"SHA1"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"SCRAM-SHA-1"`
- tigase.auth.mechanisms.SaslSCRAMPlus
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ALGO`
  `"SHA1"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"SCRAM-SHA-1-PLUS"`
- tigase.auth.mechanisms.SaslSCRAMSha256
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ALGO`
  `"SHA-256"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"SCRAM-SHA-256"`
- tigase.auth.mechanisms.SaslSCRAMSha256Plus
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ALGO`
  `"SHA-256"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"SCRAM-SHA-256-PLUS"`
- tigase.auth.mechanisms.SaslSCRAMSha512
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ALGO`
  `"SHA-512"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"SCRAM-SHA-512"`
- tigase.auth.mechanisms.SaslSCRAMSha512Plus
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ALGO`
  `"SHA-512"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"SCRAM-SHA-512-PLUS"`
- tigase.auth.mechanisms.SaslXTOKEN
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"XTOKEN-HMAC-SHA-256"`
- tigase.auth.mechanisms.TigaseSaslServerFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ANONYMOUS_MECHANISM_ALLOWED`
  `"anonymous-mechanism-allowed"`

## tigase.cluster.*

- tigase.cluster.ClusterConnectionManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CLUSTER_CONNECTIONS_PER_NODE_PROP_KEY`
  `"cluster-connections-per-node"`
  `public static final int`
  `CLUSTER_CONNECTIONS_PER_NODE_VAL`
  `5`
  `public static final String`
  `CLUSTER_CONTR_ID_PROP_KEY`
  `"cluster-controller-id"`
  `public static final String`
  `COMPRESS_STREAM_PROP_KEY`
  `"compress-stream"`
  `public static final boolean`
  `COMPRESS_STREAM_PROP_VAL`
  `false`
  `public static final String`
  `CONNECT_ALL_PAR`
  `"--cluster-connect-all"`
  `public static final String`
  `CONNECT_ALL_PROP_KEY`
  `"connect-all"`
  `public static final boolean`
  `CONNECT_ALL_PROP_VAL`
  `false`
  `public static final String`
  `EVENTBUS_REPOSITORY_NOTIFICATIONS_ENABLED_KEY`
  `"eventbus-repository-notifications"`
  `public static final boolean`
  `EVENTBUS_REPOSITORY_NOTIFICATIONS_ENABLED_VALUE`
  `false`
  `public static final String`
  `IDENTITY_TYPE_KEY`
  `"identity-type"`
  `public static final String`
  `IDENTITY_TYPE_VAL`
  `"generic"`
  `public static final String`
  `NON_CLUSTER_TRAFFIC_ALLOWED_PROP_KEY`
  `"non-cluster-traffic-allowed"`
  `public static final boolean`
  `NON_CLUSTER_TRAFFIC_ALLOWED_PROP_VAL`
  `true`
  `public static final String`
  `PORT_ROUTING_TABLE_PROP_KEY`
  `"routing-table"`
  `public static final String`
  `RETURN_SERVICE_DISCO_KEY`
  `"service-disco"`
  `public static final boolean`
  `RETURN_SERVICE_DISCO_VAL`
  `true`
  `public static final String`
  `SECRET_PROP_KEY`
  `"secret"`
  `public static final int`
  `SOCKET_BUFFER_CL_PROP_VAL`
  `131072`
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"tigase:cluster"`
- tigase.cluster.ClusterConnectionSelector
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `CLUSTER_SYS_CONNECTIONS_PER_NODE_PROP_KEY`
  `"cluster-sys-connections-per-node"`
- tigase.cluster.ClusterController
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `MY_DOMAIN_NAME_PROP_KEY`
  `"domain-name"`
  `public static final String`
  `MY_DOMAIN_NAME_PROP_VAL`
  `"localhost"`
- tigase.cluster.SessionManagerClustered
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CLUSTER_STRATEGY_VAR`
  `"clusterStrategy"`
  `public static final String`
  `MY_DOMAIN_NAME_PROP_KEY`
  `"domain-name"`
  `public static final String`
  `STRATEGY_CLASS_PROP_KEY`
  `"sm-cluster-strategy-class"`
  `public static final String`
  `STRATEGY_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.cluster.strategy.DefaultClusteringStrategy"`
  `public static final String`
  `STRATEGY_CLASS_PROPERTY`
  `"--sm-cluster-strategy-class"`
  `public static final int`
  `SYNC_MAX_BATCH_SIZE`
  `1000`
- tigase.cluster.VirtualComponent
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DISCO_CATEGORY_PROP_KEY`
  `"disco-category"`
  `public static final String`
  `DISCO_CATEGORY_PROP_VAL`
  `"conference"`
  `public static final String`
  `DISCO_FEATURES_PROP_KEY`
  `"disco-features"`
  `public static final String`
  `DISCO_FEATURES_PROP_VAL`
  `"http://jabber.org/protocol/muc"`
  `public static final String`
  `DISCO_NAME_PROP_KEY`
  `"disco-name"`
  `public static final String`
  `DISCO_NAME_PROP_VAL`
  `"Multi User Chat"`
  `public static final String`
  `DISCO_NODE_PROP_KEY`
  `"disco-node"`
  `public static final String`
  `DISCO_NODE_PROP_VAL`
  `""`
  `public static final String`
  `DISCO_TYPE_PROP_KEY`
  `"disco-type"`
  `public static final String`
  `DISCO_TYPE_PROP_VAL`
  `"text"`
  `public static final String`
  `FIXED_DOMAIN_PROP_KEY`
  `"fixed-domain"`
  `public static final String`
  `REDIRECT_TO_PROP_KEY`
  `"redirect-to"`

- tigase.cluster.api.ClusterControllerIfc
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DELIVER_CLUSTER_PACKET_CMD`
  `"deliver-cluster-packet-cmd"`
- tigase.cluster.api.ClusterElement
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CLUSTER_CONTROL_EL_NAME`
  `"control"`
  `public static final String`
  `CLUSTER_DATA_EL_NAME`
  `"data"`
  `public static final String`
  `CLUSTER_EL_NAME`
  `"cluster"`
  `public static final String`
  `CLUSTER_METHOD_EL_NAME`
  `"method-call"`
  `public static final String`
  `CLUSTER_METHOD_PAR_EL_NAME`
  `"par"`
  `public static final String`
  `CLUSTER_METHOD_RESULTS_EL_NAME`
  `"results"`
  `public static final String`
  `CLUSTER_METHOD_RESULTS_VAL_EL_NAME`
  `"val"`
  `public static final String`
  `CLUSTER_NAME_ATTR`
  `"name"`
  `public static final String`
  `FIRST_NODE_EL_NAME`
  `"first-node"`
  `public static final String`
  `NODE_ID_EL_NAME`
  `"node-id"`
  `public static final String`
  `VISITED_NODES_EL_NAME`
  `"visited-nodes"`
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"tigase:cluster"`
- tigase.cluster.api.SessionManagerClusteredIfc
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `SESSION_FOUND_KEY`
  `"user-session-found-key"`

- tigase.cluster.repo.ClConDirRepository
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `REPO_FILE_EXTENSION`
  `".rep"`
  `public static final String`
  `REPO_URI_DB_DEF_VAL`
  `"etc/"`
- tigase.cluster.repo.ClusterRepoConstants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CPU_USAGE_COLUMN`
  `"cpu_usage"`
  `public static final String`
  `HOSTNAME_COLUMN`
  `"hostname"`
  `public static final String`
  `LASTUPDATE_COLUMN`
  `"last_update"`
  `public static final String`
  `MEM_USAGE_COLUMN`
  `"mem_usage"`
  `public static final String`
  `PASSWORD_COLUMN`
  `"password"`
  `public static final String`
  `PORT_COLUMN`
  `"port"`
  `public static final String`
  `REPO_URI_PROP_KEY`
  `"repo-uri"`
  `public static final String`
  `SECONDARY_HOSTNAME_COLUMN`
  `"secondary"`
  `public static final String`
  `TABLE_NAME`
  `"tig_cluster_nodes"`
- tigase.cluster.repo.ClusterRepoItem
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CPU_USAGE_ATTR`
  `"cpu"`
  `public static final String`
  `CPU_USAGE_LABEL`
  `"CPU usage"`
  `public static final String`
  `HOSTNAME_ATTR`
  `"host"`
  `public static final String`
  `HOSTNAME_LABEL`
  `"Hostname"`
  `public static final String`
  `LAST_UPDATE_ATTR`
  `"updated"`
  `public static final String`
  `LAST_UPDATE_LABEL`
  `"Last update"`
  `public static final String`
  `MEM_USAGE_ATTR`
  `"mem"`
  `public static final String`
  `MEM_USAGE_LABEL`
  `"Memory usage"`
  `public static final String`
  `PASSWORD_ATTR`
  `"passwd"`
  `public static final String`
  `PASSWORD_LABEL`
  `"Password"`
  `public static final String`
  `PASSWORD_PROP_VAL`
  `"someSecret"`
  `public static final String`
  `PORT_NO_ATTR`
  `"port"`
  `public static final String`
  `PORT_NO_LABEL`
  `"Port number"`
  `public static final int`
  `PORT_NO_PROP_VAL`
  `5277`
  `public static final String`
  `REPO_ITEM_ELEM_NAME`
  `"item"`
  `public static final String`
  `SECONDARY_HOSTNAME_ATTR`
  `"secondary"`
  `public static final String`
  `SECONDARY_HOSTNAME_LABEL`
  `"SecondaryHostname"`

- tigase.cluster.strategy.DefaultClusteringStrategy<E extends ConnectionRecordIfc>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CONNECTION_ID`
  `"connectionId"`
  `public static final String`
  `RESOURCE`
  `"resource"`
  `public static final String`
  `SM_ID`
  `"smId"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_ID`
  `"userId"`
  `public static final String`
  `XMPP_SESSION_ID`
  `"xmppSessionId"`

- tigase.cluster.strategy.cmd.PacketForwardCmd
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `PACKET_FROM_KEY`
  `"packet-from"`
  `public static final String`
  `STABLE_ID_KEY`
  `"stable-id"`

## tigase.component.*

- tigase.component.AbstractComponent
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `COMPONENT`
  `"component"`

- tigase.component.modules.impl.AdHocCommandModule
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"commands"`
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"http://jabber.org/protocol/commands"`
- tigase.component.modules.impl.DiscoveryModule
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DISCO_INFO_XMLNS`
  `"http://jabber.org/protocol/disco#info"`
  `public static final String`
  `DISCO_ITEMS_XMLNS`
  `"http://jabber.org/protocol/disco#items"`
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"disco"`
- tigase.component.modules.impl.JabberVersionModule
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"jabber:iq:version"`
- tigase.component.modules.impl.XmppPingModule
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"urn:xmpp:ping"`

- tigase.component.responses.ResponseManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `DEFAULT_TIMEOUT`
  `60000L`

## tigase.conf.*

- tigase.conf.ConfigHolder
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `PROPERTIES_CONFIG_FILE_DEF`
  `"etc/init.properties"`
  `public static final String`
  `PROPERTIES_CONFIG_FILE_KEY`
  `"--property-file"`
  `public static final String`
  `TDSL_CONFIG_FILE_KEY`
  `"--config-file"`
- tigase.conf.ConfigItem
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CLUSTER_NODE_ATTR`
  `"cluster-node"`
  `public static final String`
  `COMPONENT_NAME_ATTR`
  `"comp-name"`
  `public static final String`
  `COMPONENT_NAME_LABEL`
  `"Component name"`
  `public static final String`
  `FLAG_ATTR`
  `"flag"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_NAME_ATTR`
  `"key-name"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_NAME_LABEL`
  `"Property key name"`
  `public static final String`
  `NODE_NAME_ATTR`
  `"node-name"`
  `public static final String`
  `NODE_NAME_LABEL`
  `"Property node name"`
  `public static final String`
  `REPO_ITEM_ELEM_NAME`
  `"prop"`
  `public static final String`
  `VALUE_ATTR`
  `"value"`
  `public static final String`
  `VALUE_LABEL`
  `"Propety value"`
  `public static final String`
  `VALUE_TYPE_ATTR`
  `"value-type"`
- tigase.conf.ConfigRepositoryIfc
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `RELOAD_DELAY`
  `"--reload-delay"`
  `public static final String`
  `RESOURCE_URI`
  `"--resource-uri"`
- tigase.conf.ConfigSQLRepository
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CONFIG_REPO_URI_INIT_KEY`
  `"--tigase-config-repo-uri"`
  `public static final String`
  `CONFIG_REPO_URI_PROP_KEY`
  `"tigase-config-repo-uri"`
- tigase.conf.Configurable
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ADMINS_PROP_KEY`
  `"admins"`
  `public static final String`
  `AMP_CLASS_NAME`
  `"tigase.server.amp.AmpComponent"`
  `public static final String`
  `AMP_CLUST_CLASS_NAME`
  `"tigase.cluster.AmpComponentClustered"`
  `public static final String`
  `AUTH_DOMAIN_POOL_CLASS`
  `"--auth-domain-repo-pool"`
  `public static final String`
  `AUTH_REPO_DOMAINS_PROP_KEY`
  `"auth-repo-domains"`
  `public static final String`
  `AUTH_REPO_PARAMS_NODE`
  `"auth-repo-params"`
  `public static final String`
  `AUTH_REPO_POOL_CLASS`
  `"--auth-repo-pool"`
  `public static final String`
  `AUTH_REPO_URL_PROP_KEY`
  `"auth-repo-url"`
  `public static final String`
  `BOSH_CLUST_COMP_CLASS_NAME`
  `"tigase.cluster.BoshConnectionClustered"`
  `public static final String`
  `BOSH_COMP_CLASS_NAME`
  `"tigase.server.bosh.BoshConnectionManager"`
  `public static final String`
  `C2S_CLUST_COMP_CLASS_NAME`
  `"tigase.cluster.ClientConnectionClustered"`
  `public static final String`
  `C2S_COMP_CLASS_NAME`
  `"tigase.server.xmppclient.ClientConnectionManager"`
  `public static final String`
  `CL_COMP_CLASS_NAME`
  `"tigase.cluster.ClusterConnectionManager"`
  `public static final String`
  `CLUSTER_CONECT`
  `"cluster-connect"`
  `public static final String`
  `CLUSTER_CONTR_CLASS_NAME`
  `"tigase.cluster.ClusterController"`
  `public static final String`
  `CLUSTER_LISTEN`
  `"cluster-listen"`
  `public static final String`
  `CLUSTER_MODE`
  `"--cluster-mode"`
  `public static final String`
  `CLUSTER_NODES`
  `"--cluster-nodes"`
  `public static final String`
  `CLUSTER_NODES_PROP_KEY`
  `"cluster-nodes"`
  `public static final String`
  `COMP_PROT_CLASS_NAME`
  `"tigase.server.ext.ComponentProtocol"`
  `public static final String`
  `COMPONENT_ID_PROP_KEY`
  `"component-id"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_AMP_NAME`
  `"amp"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_BOSH_NAME`
  `"bosh"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_C2S_NAME`
  `"c2s"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_CL_COMP_NAME`
  `"cl-comp"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_CLUST_CONTR_NAME`
  `"cluster-contr"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_COMP_PROT_NAME`
  `"ext"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_EVENTBUS_NAME`
  `"eventbus"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_EXT_COMP_NAME`
  `"ext-comp"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_HOSTNAME_PROP_KEY`
  `"def-hostname"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_MONITOR_NAME`
  `"monitor"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_S2S_NAME`
  `"s2s"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_SM_NAME`
  `"sess-man"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_STATS_NAME`
  `"stats"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_VHOST_MAN_NAME`
  `"vhost-man"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_WS2S_NAME`
  `"ws2s"`
  `public static final String`
  `DERBY_REPO_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.jdbc.JDBCRepository"`
  `public static final String`
  `DERBY_REPO_URL_PROP_VAL`
  `"jdbc:derby:tigase-derbydb;create=true"`
  `public static final String`
  `DRUPAL_REPO_URL_PROP_VAL`
  `"jdbc:mysql://localhost/drupal?user=root&password=mypass"`
  `public static final String`
  `DRUPALWP_REPO_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.jdbc.DrupalWPAuth"`
  `public static final String`
  `DUMMY_REPO_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.DummyRepository"`
  `public static final String`
  `EVENTBUS_CLASS_NAME`
  `"tigase.disteventbus.component.EventBusComponent"`
  `public static final String`
  `EXT_COMP_CLASS_NAME`
  `"tigase.server.xmppcomponent.ComponentConnectionManager"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_ADMINS`
  `"--admins"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_AUTH_DB`
  `"--auth-db"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_AUTH_DB_URI`
  `"--auth-db-uri"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_COMP_CLASS`
  `"--comp-class"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_COMP_NAME`
  `"--comp-name"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_CONF`
  `"--gen-"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_CONFIG`
  `"--gen-config"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_CONFIG_ALL`
  `"--gen-config-all"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_CONFIG_COMP`
  `"--gen-config-comp"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_CONFIG_CS`
  `"--gen-config-cs"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_CONFIG_DEF`
  `"--gen-config-default"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_CONFIG_SM`
  `"--gen-config-sm"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_DEBUG`
  `"--debug"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_DEBUG_PACKAGES`
  `"--debug-packages"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_EXT_COMP`
  `"--ext-comp"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_MAX_QUEUE_SIZE`
  `"--max-queue-size"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_SCRIPT_DIR`
  `"--script-dir"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_SM_PLUGINS`
  `"--sm-plugins"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_SREC_ADMINS`
  `"--gen-srec-admins"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_SREC_DB`
  `"--gen-srec-db"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_SREC_DB_URI`
  `"--gen-srec-db-uri"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_TEST`
  `"--test"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_TRUSTED`
  `"--trusted"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_USER_DB`
  `"--user-db"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_USER_DB_URI`
  `"--user-db-uri"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_USER_DB_URI_PROP_KEY`
  `"user-db-uri"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_VIRT_HOSTS`
  `"--virt-hosts"`
  `public static final String`
  `HOSTNAMES_PROP_KEY`
  `"hostnames"`
  `public static final String`
  `LIBRESOURCE_REPO_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.jdbc.LibreSourceAuth"`
  `public static final String`
  `LIBRESOURCE_REPO_URL_PROP_VAL`
  `"jdbc:postgresql://localhost/libresource?user=demo"`
  `public static final String`
  `MONITOR_CLASS_NAME`
  `"tigase.monitor.MonitorComponent"`
  `public static final String`
  `MONITOR_CLUST_CLASS_NAME`
  `"tigase.cluster.MonitorClustered"`
  `public static final String`
  `MONITORING`
  `"--monitoring"`
  `public static final String`
  `MYSQL_REPO_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.jdbc.JDBCRepository"`
  `public static final String`
  `MYSQL_REPO_URL_PROP_VAL`
  `"jdbc:mysql://localhost/tigase?user=root&password=mypass"`
  `public static final String`
  `PGSQL_REPO_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.jdbc.JDBCRepository"`
  `public static final String`
  `PGSQL_REPO_URL_PROP_VAL`
  `"jdbc:postgresql://localhost/tigase?user=tigase"`
  `public static final String`
  `ROUTER_COMP_CLASS_NAME`
  `"tigase.server.MessageRouter"`
  `public static final String`
  `S2S_CLUST_COMP_CLASS_NAME`
  `"tigase.cluster.S2SConnectionClustered"`
  `public static final String`
  `S2S_COMP_CLASS_NAME`
  `"tigase.server.xmppserver.S2SConnectionManager"`
  `public static final String`
  `SHARED_AUTH_REPO_PARAMS_PROP_KEY`
  `"shared-auth-repo-params"`
  `public static final String`
  `SHARED_AUTH_REPO_PROP_KEY`
  `"shared-auth-repo"`
  `public static final String`
  `SHARED_USER_REPO_PARAMS_PROP_KEY`
  `"shared-user-repo-params"`
  `public static final String`
  `SHARED_USER_REPO_PROP_KEY`
  `"shared-user-repo"`
  `public static final String`
  `SM_CLUST_COMP_CLASS_NAME`
  `"tigase.cluster.SessionManagerClustered"`
  `public static final String`
  `SM_COMP_CLASS_NAME`
  `"tigase.server.xmppsession.SessionManager"`
  `public static final String`
  `STANZA_WHITE_CHAR_ACK`
  `"white-char"`
  `public static final String`
  `STANZA_XMPP_ACK`
  `"xmpp"`
  `public static final String`
  `STATS_CLASS_NAME`
  `"tigase.stats.StatisticsCollector"`
  `public static final String`
  `STRINGPREP_PROCESSOR`
  `"--stringprep-processor"`
  `public static final String`
  `TIGASE_AUTH_REPO_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.jdbc.TigaseAuth"`
  `public static final String`
  `TIGASE_AUTH_REPO_URL_PROP_VAL`
  `"jdbc:mysql://localhost/tigasedb?user=tigase_user&password=mypass"`
  `public static final String`
  `TIGASE_CUSTOM_AUTH_REPO_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.jdbc.TigaseCustomAuth"`
  `public static final String`
  `TRUSTED_PROP_KEY`
  `"trusted"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_DOMAIN_POOL_CLASS`
  `"--user-domain-repo-pool"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_REPO_DOMAINS_PROP_KEY`
  `"user-repo-domains"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_REPO_PARAMS_NODE`
  `"user-repo-params"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_REPO_POOL_CLASS`
  `"--user-repo-pool"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_REPO_POOL_SIZE`
  `"--user-repo-pool-size"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_REPO_POOL_SIZE_PROP_KEY`
  `"user-repo-pool-size"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_REPO_URL_PROP_KEY`
  `"user-repo-url"`
  `public static final String`
  `VHOST_MAN_CLASS_NAME`
  `"tigase.vhosts.VHostManager"`
  `public static final String`
  `VHOST_MAN_CLUST_CLASS_NAME`
  `"tigase.cluster.VHostManagerClustered"`
  `public static final String`
  `WS2S_CLASS_NAME`
  `"tigase.server.websocket.WebSocketClientConnectionManager"`
  `public static final String`
  `WS2S_CLUST_CLASS_NAME`
  `"tigase.cluster.WebSocketClientConnectionClustered"`
  `public static final String`
  `XML_REPO_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.xml.XMLRepository"`
  `public static final String`
  `XML_REPO_URL_PROP_VAL`
  `"user-repository.xml"`
  `public static final String`
  `XMPP_STANZA_ACK`
  `"--stanza-ack"`
- tigase.conf.ConfigurationCache
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CONFIG_DUMP_FILE_PROP_DEF`
  `"etc/config-dump.properties"`
  `public static final String`
  `CONFIG_DUMP_FILE_PROP_KEY`
  `"config-dump-file"`
- tigase.conf.ConfiguratorAbstract
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `AUTH_DOMAIN_POOL_CLASS_PROP_KEY`
  `"auth-domain-repo-pool"`
  `public static final String`
  `AUTH_DOMAIN_POOL_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.AuthRepositoryMDImpl"`
  `public static final String`
  `CONFIG_REPO_CLASS_INIT_KEY`
  `"--tigase-config-repo-class"`
  `public static final String`
  `CONFIG_REPO_CLASS_PROP_KEY`
  `"tigase-config-repo-class"`
  `public static final String`
  `INIT_PROPERTIES_MAP_BIND`
  `"initProperties"`
  `public static final String`
  `LOGGING_KEY`
  `"logging/"`
  `public static final String`
  `PROPERTY_FILENAME_PROP_DEF`
  `"etc/init.properties"`
  `public static final String`
  `PROPERTY_FILENAME_PROP_KEY`
  `"--property-file"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_DOMAIN_POOL_CLASS_PROP_KEY`
  `"user-domain-repo-pool"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_DOMAIN_POOL_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.UserRepositoryMDImpl"`
- tigase.conf.ConfigXMLRepository
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `COMPONENT_NODE`
  `"component"`
  `public static final String`
  `ROOT_NODE`
  `"tigase-config"`
  `public static final String`
  `XMPP_CONFIG_FILE_PROPERTY_KEY`
  `"xmpp.config.file"`
  `public static final String`
  `XMPP_CONFIG_FILE_PROPERTY_VAL`
  `"xmpp_server.xml"`

## tigase.db.*

- tigase.db.AuthRepository
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DATA_KEY`
  `"data"`
  `public static final String`
  `DIGEST_ID_KEY`
  `"digest-id"`
  `public static final String`
  `DIGEST_KEY`
  `"digest"`
  `public static final String`
  `MACHANISM_KEY`
  `"mechanism"`
  `public static final String`
  `PASSWORD_KEY`
  `"password"`
  `public static final String`
  `PROTOCOL_KEY`
  `"protocol"`
  `public static final String`
  `PROTOCOL_VAL_NONSASL`
  `"nonsasl"`
  `public static final String`
  `PROTOCOL_VAL_SASL`
  `"sasl"`
  `public static final String`
  `REALM_KEY`
  `"realm"`
  `public static final String`
  `RESULT_KEY`
  `"result"`
  `public static final String`
  `SERVER_NAME_KEY`
  `"server-name"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_ID_KEY`
  `"user-id"`
- tigase.db.AuthRepositoryImpl
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ACCOUNT_STATUS_KEY`
  `"account_status"`
  `protected static final String`
  `DISABLED_KEY`
  `"disabled"`
  `protected static final String`
  `PASSWORD_KEY`
  `"password"`
- tigase.db.NonAuthUserRepository
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `OFFLINE_DATA_NODE`
  `"offline"`
  `public static final String`
  `PUBLIC_DATA_NODE`
  `"public"`
- tigase.db.RepositoryFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `AUTH_DOMAIN_POOL_CLASS`
  `"--auth-domain-repo-pool"`
  `public static final String`
  `AUTH_DOMAIN_POOL_CLASS_PROP_KEY`
  `"auth-domain-repo-pool"`
  `public static final String`
  `AUTH_DOMAIN_POOL_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.AuthRepositoryMDImpl"`
  `public static final String`
  `AUTH_REPO_CLASS_PROP_KEY`
  `"auth-repo-class"`
  `public static final String`
  `AUTH_REPO_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.jdbc.TigaseCustomAuth"`
  `public static final String`
  `AUTH_REPO_DOMAINS_PROP_KEY`
  `"auth-repo-domains"`
  `public static final String`
  `AUTH_REPO_PARAMS_NODE`
  `"auth-repo-params"`
  `public static final String`
  `AUTH_REPO_POOL_CLASS`
  `"--auth-repo-pool"`
  `public static final String`
  `AUTH_REPO_POOL_CLASS_PROP_DEF`
  `"tigase.db.AuthRepositoryPool"`
  `public static final String`
  `AUTH_REPO_POOL_CLASS_PROP_KEY`
  `"auth-repo-pool"`
  `public static final String`
  `AUTH_REPO_POOL_SIZE`
  `"--auth-repo-pool-size"`
  `public static final String`
  `AUTH_REPO_POOL_SIZE_PROP_KEY`
  `"auth-repo-pool-size"`
  `public static final String`
  `AUTH_REPO_URL_PROP_KEY`
  `"auth-repo-url"`
  `public static final String`
  `DATA_REPO_CLASS_PROP_KEY`
  `"data-repo"`
  `public static final String`
  `DATA_REPO_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.jdbc.DataRepositoryImpl"`
  `public static final String`
  `DATA_REPO_POOL_CLASS_PROP_KEY`
  `"data-repo-pool"`
  `public static final String`
  `DATA_REPO_POOL_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.DataRepositoryPool"`
  `public static final String`
  `DATA_REPO_POOL_SIZE`
  `"--data-repo-pool-size"`
  `public static final String`
  `DATA_REPO_POOL_SIZE_PROP_KEY`
  `"data-repo-pool-size"`
  `public static final String`
  `DATABASE_TYPE_PROP_KEY`
  `"database-type"`
  `public static final String`
  `DERBY_REPO_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.jdbc.JDBCRepository"`
  `public static final String`
  `DERBY_REPO_URL_PROP_VAL`
  `"jdbc:derby:tigase-derbydb;create=true"`
  `public static final String`
  `DRUPAL_REPO_URL_PROP_VAL`
  `"jdbc:mysql://localhost/drupal?user=root&password=mypass"`
  `public static final String`
  `DRUPALWP_REPO_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.jdbc.DrupalWPAuth"`
  `public static final String`
  `DUMMY_REPO_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.DummyRepository"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_AUTH_DB`
  `"--auth-db"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_AUTH_DB_URI`
  `"--auth-db-uri"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_USER_DB`
  `"--user-db"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_USER_DB_PROP_KEY`
  `"user-db"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_USER_DB_URI`
  `"--user-db-uri"`
  `public static final String`
  `GEN_USER_DB_URI_PROP_KEY`
  `"user-db-uri"`
  `public static final String`
  `LIBRESOURCE_REPO_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.jdbc.LibreSourceAuth"`
  `public static final String`
  `LIBRESOURCE_REPO_URL_PROP_VAL`
  `"jdbc:postgresql://localhost/libresource?user=demo"`
  `public static final String`
  `MYSQL_REPO_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.jdbc.JDBCRepository"`
  `public static final String`
  `MYSQL_REPO_URL_PROP_VAL`
  `"jdbc:mysql://localhost/tigase?user=root&password=mypass"`
  `public static final String`
  `PGSQL_REPO_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.jdbc.JDBCRepository"`
  `public static final String`
  `PGSQL_REPO_URL_PROP_VAL`
  `"jdbc:postgresql://localhost/tigase?user=tigase"`
  `public static final int`
  `REPO_POOL_SIZE_FACTOR_PROP_VAL`
  `4`
  `public static final String`
  `SHARED_AUTH_REPO_PARAMS_PROP_KEY`
  `"shared-auth-repo-params"`
  `public static final String`
  `SHARED_AUTH_REPO_PROP_KEY`
  `"shared-auth-repo"`
  `public static final String`
  `SHARED_USER_REPO_PARAMS_PROP_KEY`
  `"shared-user-repo-params"`
  `public static final String`
  `SHARED_USER_REPO_PROP_KEY`
  `"shared-user-repo"`
  `public static final String`
  `SQLSERVER_REPO_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.jdbc.JDBCRepository"`
  `public static final String`
  `SQLSERVER_REPO_URL_PROP_VAL`
  `"jdbc:sqlserver://localhost:1433;databaseName=tigasedb;user=tigase;password=tigase;schema=dbo"`
  `public static final String`
  `TIGASE_AUTH_REPO_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.jdbc.TigaseAuth"`
  `public static final String`
  `TIGASE_AUTH_REPO_URL_PROP_VAL`
  `"jdbc:mysql://localhost/tigasedb?user=tigase_user&password=mypass"`
  `public static final String`
  `TIGASE_CUSTOM_AUTH_REPO_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.jdbc.TigaseCustomAuth"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_DOMAIN_POOL_CLASS`
  `"--user-domain-repo-pool"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_DOMAIN_POOL_CLASS_PROP_KEY`
  `"user-domain-repo-pool"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_DOMAIN_POOL_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.UserRepositoryMDImpl"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_REPO_CLASS_PROP_KEY`
  `"user-repo-class"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_REPO_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.jdbc.JDBCRepository"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_REPO_DOMAINS_PROP_KEY`
  `"user-repo-domains"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_REPO_PARAMS_NODE`
  `"user-repo-params"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_REPO_POOL_CLASS`
  `"--user-repo-pool"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_REPO_POOL_CLASS_PROP_DEF`
  `"tigase.db.UserRepositoryPool"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_REPO_POOL_CLASS_PROP_KEY`
  `"user-repo-pool"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_REPO_POOL_SIZE`
  `"--user-repo-pool-size"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_REPO_POOL_SIZE_PROP_KEY`
  `"user-repo-pool-size"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_REPO_URL_PROP_KEY`
  `"user-repo-url"`
  `public static final String`
  `XML_REPO_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.db.xml.XMLRepository"`
  `public static final String`
  `XML_REPO_URL_PROP_VAL`
  `"user-repository.xml"`
- tigase.db.Schema
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `SERVER_SCHEMA_ID`
  `"server"`
  `public static final String`
  `SERVER_SCHEMA_NAME`
  `"Tigase XMPP Server (Core)"`

- tigase.db.beans.MDPoolBean<S,T extends MDPoolConfigBean<S,T>>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `POOL_CLASS`
  `"pool-class"`
  `public static final String`
  `POOL_SIZE`
  `"pool-size"`
  `public static final String`
  `REPO_CLASS`
  `"repo-class"`
  `public static final String`
  `REPO_URI`
  `"repo-uri"`

- tigase.db.comp.ComponentRepository<Item extends RepositoryItem>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `COMP_REPO_BIND`
  `"comp_repo"`
- tigase.db.comp.RepositoryItemAbstract
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ADMINS_ATT`
  `"admins"`
  `public static final String`
  `ADMINS_LABEL`
  `"Administrators"`
  `public static final String`
  `OWNER_ATT`
  `"owner"`
  `public static final String`
  `OWNER_LABEL`
  `"Owner"`
- tigase.db.comp.UserRepoRepository<Item extends RepositoryItem>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `REPO_CLASS_PROP_KEY`
  `"repo-class"`
  `public static final String`
  `REPO_URI_PROP_KEY`
  `"repo-uri"`

- tigase.db.jdbc.DataRepositoryImpl
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DB_CONN_TIMEOUT`
  `15`
  `public static final String`
  `DB_CONN_TIMEOUT_PROP_KEY`
  `"db-conn-timeout"`
  `public static final String`
  `DERBY_CHECK_TABLE_QUERY`
  `"select * from SYS.SYSTABLES where tablename = UPPER(?) and ? is not null"`
  `public static final String`
  `DERBY_CONNVALID_QUERY`
  `"values 1"`
  `public static final String`
  `JDBC_CONNVALID_QUERY`
  `"select 1"`
  `public static final String`
  `JDBC_SCHEMA_VERSION_QUERY`
  `"{ call TigGetComponentVersion( ? ) }"`
  `public static final String`
  `MYSQL_CHECK_TABLE_QUERY`
  `"select * from information_schema.tables where table_name = ? and table_schema = ?"`
  `public static final String`
  `OTHER_CHECK_TABLE_QUERY`
  `""`
  `public static final String`
  `PGSQL_CHECK_TABLE_QUERY`
  `"select * from pg_tables where tablename = ? and schemaname = ?"`
  `public static final int`
  `QUERY_TIMEOUT`
  `10`
  `public static final String`
  `QUERY_TIMEOUT_PROP_KEY`
  `"sql-query-timeout"`
  `public static final String`
  `SP_STARTS_WITH`
  `"{ call"`
  `public static final String`
  `SQLSERVER_CHECK_TABLE_QUERY`
  `"SELECT * FROM INFORMATION_SCHEMA.TABLES where TABLE_TYPE = \'BASE TABLE\' AND TABLE_NAME = ? and TABLE_SCHEMA = ?"`
- tigase.db.jdbc.DrupalWPAuth
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DRUPAL_NAME_FLD`
  `"name"`
  `public static final int`
  `DRUPAL_OK_STATUS_VAL`
  `1`
  `public static final String`
  `DRUPAL_PASS_FLD`
  `"pass"`
  `public static final String`
  `DRUPAL_STATUS_FLD`
  `"status"`
  `public static final String`
  `DRUPAL_USERS_TBL`
  `"users"`
  `public static final String`
  `WP_NAME_FLD`
  `"user_login"`
  `public static final int`
  `WP_OK_STATUS_VAL`
  `0`
  `public static final String`
  `WP_PASS_FLD`
  `"user_pass"`
  `public static final String`
  `WP_STATUS_FLD`
  `"user_status"`
  `public static final String`
  `WP_USERS_TBL`
  `"wp_users"`
- tigase.db.jdbc.JDBCRepository
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CURRENT_DB_SCHEMA_VER`
  `"8.0.0"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_MAXIDS_TBL`
  `"tig_max_ids"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_NODES_TBL`
  `"tig_nodes"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_PAIRS_TBL`
  `"tig_pairs"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_ROOT_NODE`
  `"root"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_USERS_TBL`
  `"tig_users"`
  `public static final String`
  `DERBY_GETSCHEMAVER_QUERY`
  `"values TigGetDBProperty(\'schema-version\')"`
  `public static final String`
  `JDBC_GETSCHEMAVER_QUERY`
  `"select TigGetDBProperty(\'schema-version\')"`
  `public static final String`
  `SCHEMA_UPGRADE_LINK`
  `"Administration Guide > Tigase Server Schema v8.0 Updates (available locally in docs directory and online http://docs.tigase.org)"`
  `public static final String`
  `SQLSERVER_GETSCHEMAVER_QUERY`
  `"select dbo.TigGetDBProperty(\'schema-version\')"`
- tigase.db.jdbc.TigaseCustomAuth
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_ACCOUNTSTATUS_KEY`
  `"user-account-status-query"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_ACCOUNTSTATUS_QUERY`
  `"{ call TigAccountStatus(?) }"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_ACTIVE_USERS_COUNT_KEY`
  `"active-users-count-query"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_ACTIVE_USERS_COUNT_QUERY`
  `"select count(*) from tig_users where last_used > ?"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_ADDUSER_KEY`
  `"add-user-query"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_ADDUSER_QUERY`
  `"{ call TigAddUserPlainPw(?, ?) }"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_CONNVALID_KEY`
  `"conn-valid-query"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_DELUSER_KEY`
  `"del-user-query"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_DELUSER_QUERY`
  `"{ call TigRemoveUser(?) }"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_DISABLEACCOUNT_KEY`
  `"user-disable-account-query"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_ENABLEACCOUNT_KEY`
  `"user-enable-account-query"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_GETPASSWORD_KEY`
  `"get-password-query"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_GETPASSWORD_QUERY`
  `"{ call TigGetPassword(?) }"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_INITDB_KEY`
  `"init-db-query"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_INITDB_QUERY`
  `"{ call TigInitdb() }"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_LISTDISABLEDACCOUNTS_KEY`
  `"users-list-disabled-accounts-query"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_LISTDISABLEDACCOUNTS_QUERY`
  `"{ call TigDisabledAccounts() }"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_NONSASL_MECHS`
  `"password"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_NONSASL_MECHS_KEY`
  `"non-sasl-mechs"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_SASL_MECHS`
  `"PLAIN"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_SASL_MECHS_KEY`
  `"sasl-mechs"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_UPDATEACCOUNTSTATUS_KEY`
  `"user-update-account-status-query"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_UPDATEACCOUNTSTATUS_QUERY`
  `"{ call TigUpdateAccountStatus(?, ?) }"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_UPDATELOGINTIME_KEY`
  `"update-login-time-query"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_UPDATEPASSWORD_KEY`
  `"update-password-query"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_USERLOGIN_KEY`
  `"user-login-query"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_USERLOGOUT_KEY`
  `"user-logout-query"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_USERS_COUNT_KEY`
  `"users-count-query"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_USERS_COUNT_QUERY`
  `"{ call TigAllUsersCount() }"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_USERS_DOMAIN_COUNT_KEY`
  `"users-domain-count-query"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_USERS_DOMAIN_COUNT_QUERY`
  `"select count(*) from tig_users where user_id like ?"`
  `public static final String`
  `NO_QUERY`
  `"none"`
  `public static final String`
  `SP_STARTS_WITH`
  `"{ call"`

- tigase.db.ldap.LdapAuthProvider
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `USER_DN_PATTERN_KEY`
  `"user-dn-pattern"`

- tigase.db.util.SchemaManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `COMMON_SCHEMA_ID`
  `"common"`
  `public static final String`
  `COMMON_SCHEMA_VERSION`
  `"0.0.3"`

## tigase.disco.*

- tigase.disco.XMPPService
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `INFO_XMLNS`
  `"http://jabber.org/protocol/disco#info"`
  `public static final String`
  `ITEMS_XMLNS`
  `"http://jabber.org/protocol/disco#items"`

## tigase.eventbus.*

- tigase.eventbus.component.EventPublisherModule
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"publisher"`
- tigase.eventbus.component.EventReceiverModule
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"receiver"`
- tigase.eventbus.component.SubscribeModule
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"subscribe"`
- tigase.eventbus.component.UnsubscribeModule
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"unsubscribe"`

## tigase.form.*

- tigase.form.SignatureCalculator
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `SUPPORTED_TYPE`
  `"urn:xmpp:xdata:signature:oauth1"`

## tigase.io.*

- tigase.io.CertificateContainer
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `PER_DOMAIN_CERTIFICATE_KEY`
  `"virt-hosts-cert-"`
  `public static final String`
  `SNI_DISABLE_KEY`
  `"sni-disable"`
- tigase.io.CertificateContainerIfc
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CERTIFICATE_CONTAINER_CLASS_KEY`
  `"cert-container-class"`
- tigase.io.SSLContextContainer.HardenedModeVHostItemExtension
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"hardened-mode"`
- tigase.io.SSLContextContainerIfc
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ALLOW_INVALID_CERTS_KEY`
  `"allow-invalid-certs"`
  `public static final String`
  `ALLOW_INVALID_CERTS_VAL`
  `"false"`
  `public static final String`
  `ALLOW_SELF_SIGNED_CERTS_KEY`
  `"allow-self-signed-certs"`
  `public static final String`
  `ALLOW_SELF_SIGNED_CERTS_VAL`
  `"true"`
  `public static final String`
  `CERT_ALIAS_KEY`
  `"cert-alias"`
  `public static final String`
  `CERT_SAVE_TO_DISK_KEY`
  `"cert-save-to-disk"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_DOMAIN_CERT_KEY`
  `"ssl-def-cert-domain"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_DOMAIN_CERT_VAL`
  `"default"`
  `public static final String`
  `JKS_KEYSTORE_FILE_KEY`
  `"keys-store"`
  `public static final String`
  `JKS_KEYSTORE_PWD_KEY`
  `"keys-store-password"`
  `public static final String`
  `JKS_KEYSTORE_PWD_VAL`
  `"keystore"`
  `public static final String`
  `PEM_CERTIFICATE_KEY`
  `"pem-certificate"`
  `public static final String`
  `SERVER_CERTS_LOCATION_KEY`
  `"ssl-certs-location"`
  `public static final String`
  `SERVER_CERTS_LOCATION_VAL`
  `"certs/"`
  `public static final String`
  `SSL_CONTAINER_CLASS_KEY`
  `"ssl-container-class"`
  `public static final String`
  `TRUSTED_CERTS_DIR_KEY`
  `"trusted-certs-dir"`
  `public static final String`
  `TRUSTED_CERTS_DIR_VAL`
  `"/etc/ssl/certs"`
  `public static final String`
  `TRUSTSTORE_FILE_KEY`
  `"trusts-store"`
  `public static final String`
  `TRUSTSTORE_PWD_KEY`
  `"trusts-store-password"`
  `public static final String`
  `TRUSTSTORE_PWD_VAL`
  `"truststore"`
- tigase.io.TLSIO
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `TLS_CAPS`
  `"tls-caps"`
- tigase.io.ZLibIO
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ZLIB_CAPS`
  `"zlib-caps"`

- tigase.io.repo.CertificateItem
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ALIAS_KEY`
  `"alias"`
  `public static final String`
  `FINGERPRINT_KEY`
  `"fingerprint"`
  `public static final String`
  `IS_DEFAULT_KEY`
  `"is-default"`
  `public static final String`
  `PEM_CERTIFICATE_KEY`
  `"pem-certificate"`
  `public static final String`
  `REPO_ITEM_ELEM_NAME`
  `"certificate"`
  `public static final String`
  `SERIALNUMBER_KEY`
  `"serial-number"`

## tigase.kernel.*

- tigase.kernel.beans.config.BeanConfigurator
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT_CONFIGURATOR_NAME`
  `"defaultBeanConfigurator"`

## tigase.monitor.*

- tigase.monitor.TaskConfigItem
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CLASS_ELEM`
  `"class"`
  `public static final String`
  `ELEM_NAME`
  `"monitor-task"`
  `public static final String`
  `SCRIPT_ELEM`
  `"script"`
  `public static final String`
  `SCRIPT_EXT_ATT`
  `"scriptExtension"`
  `public static final String`
  `TASK_CLASS_ATT`
  `"taskClass"`
  `public static final String`
  `TASK_NAME_ATT`
  `"taskName"`
  `public static final String`
  `TASK_TYPE_ATT`
  `"type"`
- tigase.monitor.TasksScriptRegistrar
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"TasksScriptRegistrar"`

- tigase.monitor.modules.ConfigureTaskCommand
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NODE`
  `"x-config"`
- tigase.monitor.modules.InfoTaskCommand
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NODE`
  `"x-info"`

- tigase.monitor.tasks.CpuTempTask
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CPU_TEMP_MONITOR_EVENT_NAME`
  `"tigase.monitor.tasks.CPUTempMonitorEvent"`
- tigase.monitor.tasks.DiskTask
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DISK_USAGE_MONITOR_EVENT_NAME`
  `"tigase.monitor.tasks.DiskUsageMonitorEvent"`
- tigase.monitor.tasks.LoadCheckerTask
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `MONITOR_EVENT_NAME`
  `"tigase.monitor.tasks.LoadAverageMonitorEvent"`
- tigase.monitor.tasks.MemoryCheckerTask
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `HEAP_MEMORY_MONITOR_EVENT_NAME`
  `"tigase.monitor.tasks.HeapMemoryMonitorEvent"`
  `public static final String`
  `NONHEAP_MEMORY_MONITOR_EVENT_NAME`
  `"tigase.monitor.tasks.NonHeapMemoryMonitorEvent"`

## tigase.net.*

- tigase.net.ConnectionOpenListener
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DEF_RECEIVE_BUFFER_SIZE`
  `2048`
  `public static final int`
  `DEF_TRAFFIC_CLASS`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `IPTOS_LOWCOST`
  `2`
  `public static final int`
  `IPTOS_LOWDELAY`
  `16`
  `public static final int`
  `IPTOS_RELIABILITY`
  `4`
  `public static final int`
  `IPTOS_THROUGHPUT`
  `8`
- tigase.net.ConnectionOpenThread
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final long`
  `def_5222_throttling`
  `200L`
  `public static final long`
  `def_5223_throttling`
  `50L`
  `public static final long`
  `def_5269_throttling`
  `100L`
  `public static final long`
  `def_5280_throttling`
  `1000L`
- tigase.net.IOService<RefObject>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CERT_CHECK_RESULT`
  `"cert-check-result"`
  `public static final String`
  `CERT_REQUIRED_DOMAIN`
  `"cert-required-domain"`
  `public static final String`
  `HOSTNAME_KEY`
  `"hostname-key"`
  `public static final String`
  `LOCAL_CERT_CHECK_RESULT`
  `"local-cert-check-result"`
  `public static final String`
  `PORT_TYPE_PROP_KEY`
  `"type"`
  `public static final String`
  `SESSION_ID_KEY`
  `"sessionID"`
  `public static final String`
  `SSL_PROTOCOLS_KEY`
  `"ssl-protocols"`
- tigase.net.SocketThread
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `DEF_MAX_THREADS_PER_CPU`
  `8`

## tigase.server.*

- tigase.server.AbstractMessageReceiver
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final long`
  `HOUR`
  `3600000L`
  `public static final String`
  `INCOMING_FILTERS_PROP_KEY`
  `"incoming-filters"`
  `public static final String`
  `INCOMING_FILTERS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.server.filters.PacketCounter"`
  `public static final String`
  `MAX_QUEUE_SIZE_PROP_KEY`
  `"max-queue-size"`
  `protected static final long`
  `MINUTE`
  `60000L`
  `public static final String`
  `OUTGOING_FILTERS_PROP_KEY`
  `"outgoing-filters"`
  `public static final String`
  `OUTGOING_FILTERS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.server.filters.PacketCounter"`
  `public static final String`
  `PACKET_DELIVERY_RETRY_COUNT_PROP_KEY`
  `"packet-delivery-retry-count"`
  `public static final String`
  `SCHEDULER_THREADS_PROP_KEY`
  `"scheduler-threads"`
  `protected static final long`
  `SECOND`
  `1000L`
- tigase.server.BasicComponent
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ALL_PROP_KEY`
  `"ALL"`
  `public static final String`
  `COMMAND_PROP_NODE`
  `"command"`
  `public static final String`
  `SCRIPTS_DIR_PROP_DEF`
  `"scripts/admin"`
  `public static final String`
  `SCRIPTS_DIR_PROP_KEY`
  `"scripts-dir"`
- tigase.server.BasicComponent.ServerInfoVHostItemExtension
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"disco-server-info"`
- tigase.server.Command
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `COMMAND_EL`
  `"command"`
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"http://jabber.org/protocol/commands"`
- tigase.server.ConnectionManager<IO extends XMPPIOService<?>>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ELEMENTS_NUMBER_LIMIT_PROP_KEY`
  `"elements-number-limit"`
  `public static final String`
  `HT_TRAFFIC_THROTTLING_PROP_KEY`
  `"--cm-ht-traffic-throttling"`
  `public static final String`
  `HT_TRAFFIC_THROTTLING_PROP_VAL`
  `"xmpp:50k:0:disc,bin:400m:0:disc"`
  `public static final long`
  `LAST_MINUTE_BIN_LIMIT_PROP_VAL`
  `20000000L`
  `public static final long`
  `LAST_MINUTE_PACKETS_LIMIT_PROP_VAL`
  `2500L`
  `public static final String`
  `MAX_INACTIVITY_TIME`
  `"max-inactivity-time"`
  `public static final String`
  `MAX_RECONNECTS_PROP_KEY`
  `"max-reconnects"`
  `public static final String`
  `NET_BUFFER_HT_PROP_KEY`
  `"--net-buff-high-throughput"`
  `public static final int`
  `NET_BUFFER_HT_PROP_VAL`
  `65536`
  `public static final int`
  `NET_BUFFER_LIMIT_HT_PROP_VAL`
  `20971520`
  `public static final int`
  `NET_BUFFER_LIMIT_ST_PROP_VAL`
  `2097152`
  `public static final String`
  `NET_BUFFER_ST_PROP_KEY`
  `"--net-buff-standard"`
  `public static final int`
  `NET_BUFFER_ST_PROP_VAL`
  `2048`
  `public static final String`
  `PORT_CLASS_PROP_KEY`
  `"class"`
  `public static final String`
  `PORT_IFC_PROP_KEY`
  `"ifc"`
  `public static final String`
  `PORT_KEY`
  `"port-no"`
  `public static final boolean`
  `PORT_LISTENING_DELAY_DEF`
  `false`
  `public static final String`
  `PORT_LISTENING_DELAY_KEY`
  `"port-delay-listening"`
  `public static final String`
  `PORT_LOCAL_HOST_PROP_KEY`
  `"local-host"`
  `public static final String`
  `PORT_NEW_CONNECTIONS_THROTTLING_KEY`
  `"new-connections-throttling"`
  `public static final String`
  `PORT_REMOTE_HOST_PROP_KEY`
  `"remote-host"`
  `public static final String`
  `PORT_REMOTE_HOST_PROP_VAL`
  `"localhost"`
  `public static final String`
  `PORT_SOCKET_PROP_KEY`
  `"socket"`
  `public static final String`
  `PORT_TYPE_PROP_KEY`
  `"type"`
  `public static final String`
  `PORTS_PROP_KEY`
  `"connections/ports"`
  `public static final String`
  `PROP_KEY`
  `"connections/"`
  `public static final int`
  `SOCKET_BUFFER_HT_PROP_VAL`
  `65536`
  `public static final int`
  `SOCKET_BUFFER_ST_PROP_VAL`
  `4096`
  `public static final String`
  `ST_TRAFFIC_THROTTLING_PROP_KEY`
  `"--cm-traffic-throttling"`
  `public static final String`
  `ST_TRAFFIC_THROTTLING_PROP_VAL`
  `"xmpp:2500:0:disc,bin:20m:0:disc"`
  `public static final long`
  `TOTAL_BIN_LIMIT_PROP_VAL`
  `0L`
  `public static final long`
  `TOTAL_PACKETS_LIMIT_PROP_VAL`
  `0L`
  `public static final String`
  `TRAFFIC_THROTTLING_PROP_KEY`
  `"traffic-throttling"`
  `public static final String`
  `WATCHDOG_DELAY`
  `"watchdog_delay"`
  `public static final String`
  `WATCHDOG_PING_TYPE_KEY`
  `"watchdog_ping_type"`
  `public static final String`
  `WATCHDOG_TIMEOUT`
  `"watchdog_timeout"`
  `public static final String`
  `WHITE_CHAR_ACK_PROP_KEY`
  `"white-char-ack"`
  `public static final boolean`
  `WHITE_CHAR_ACK_PROP_VAL`
  `false`
  `public static final String`
  `XMPP_ACK_PROP_KEY`
  `"xmpp-ack"`
  `public static final boolean`
  `XMPP_ACK_PROP_VAL`
  `false`
- tigase.server.DataForm
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FIELD_EL`
  `"field"`
  `public static final String`
  `FORM_TYPE`
  `"FORM_TYPE"`
  `public static final String`
  `VALUE_EL`
  `"value"`
- tigase.server.Iq
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ELEM_NAME`
  `"iq"`
  `public static final String`
  `QUERY_NAME`
  `"query"`
- tigase.server.Message
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ELEM_NAME`
  `"message"`
- tigase.server.MessageRouterConfig
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DISCO_NAME_PROP_KEY`
  `"disco-name"`
  `public static final String`
  `DISCO_NAME_PROP_VAL`
  `"Tigase"`
  `public static final String`
  `DISCO_SHOW_VERSION_PROP_KEY`
  `"disco-show-version"`
  `public static final boolean`
  `DISCO_SHOW_VERSION_PROP_VAL`
  `true`
  `public static final String`
  `LOCAL_ADDRESSES_PROP_KEY`
  `"hostnames"`
  `public static final String`
  `MSG_RECEIVERS_NAMES_PROP_KEY`
  `"components/msg-receivers/id-names"`
  `public static final String`
  `MSG_RECEIVERS_PROP_KEY`
  `"components/msg-receivers/"`
  `public static final String`
  `REGISTRATOR_NAMES_PROP_KEY`
  `"components/registrators/id-names"`
  `public static final String`
  `REGISTRATOR_PROP_KEY`
  `"components/registrators/"`
  `public static final String`
  `UPDATES_CHECKING_INTERVAL_PROP_KEY`
  `"updates-checking-interval"`
  `public static final long`
  `UPDATES_CHECKING_INTERVAL_PROP_VAL`
  `7L`
  `public static final String`
  `UPDATES_CHECKING_PROP_KEY`
  `"updates-checking"`
- tigase.server.Packet
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CLIENT_XMLNS`
  `"jabber:client"`
  `public static final String`
  `ERROR_NS`
  `"urn:ietf:params:xml:ns:xmpp-stanzas"`
  `public static final String`
  `FROM_ATT`
  `"from"`
  `public static final String`
  `ID_ATT`
  `"id"`
  `public static final String`
  `PERM_ATT`
  `"perm"`
  `public static final String`
  `PRIORITY_ATT`
  `"pr"`
  `public static final String`
  `TO_ATT`
  `"to"`
  `public static final String`
  `TYPE_ATT`
  `"type"`
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS_ATT`
  `"xmlns"`
- tigase.server.Presence
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ELEM_NAME`
  `"presence"`
- tigase.server.XMPPServer
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CONFIGURATOR_PROP_KEY`
  `"tigase-configurator"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"Tigase"`

- tigase.server.amp.ActionAbstract
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `AMP_SECURITY_LEVEL`
  `"--amp-security-level"`
  `public static final String`
  `AMP_SECURITY_LEVEL_DEFAULT`
  `"STRICT"`
  `public static final String`
  `SECURITY_PROP_KEY`
  `"security-level"`
- tigase.server.amp.AmpFeatureIfc
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ACTION_ATT`
  `"action"`
  `public static final String`
  `AMP_MSG_REPO_CLASS_PARAM`
  `"--amp-repo-class"`
  `public static final String`
  `AMP_MSG_REPO_CLASS_PROP_KEY`
  `"amp-repo-class"`
  `public static final String`
  `AMP_MSG_REPO_URI_PARAM`
  `"--amp-repo-uri"`
  `public static final String`
  `AMP_MSG_REPO_URI_PROP_KEY`
  `"amp-repo-uri"`
  `public static final String`
  `AMP_XMLNS`
  `"http://jabber.org/protocol/amp"`
  `public static final String`
  `CONDITION_ATT`
  `"condition"`
  `public static final String`
  `EXPIRED`
  `"expired"`
  `public static final String`
  `FROM_CONN_ID`
  `"from-conn-id"`
  `public static final String`
  `MSG_OFFLINE_PROP_KEY`
  `"msg-offline"`
  `public static final String`
  `OFFLINE`
  `"offline"`
  `public static final String`
  `SESSION_JID`
  `"from-session-jid"`
  `public static final String`
  `TO_CONN_ID`
  `"to-conn-id"`
  `public static final String`
  `TO_RES`
  `"to-res"`

- tigase.server.amp.cond.ExpireAt
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"expire-at"`

- tigase.server.amp.db.MsgRepository<T,S extends DataSource>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final int`
  `MAX_QUEUE_SIZE`
  `1000`
  `public static final String`
  `MSGS_STORE_LIMIT_KEY`
  `"store-limit"`
  `public static final String`
  `OFFLINE_MSGS_KEY`
  `"offline-msgs"`

- tigase.server.bosh.BoshConnectionManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `BOSH_CLOSE_CONNECTION_PROP_KEY`
  `"bosh-close-connection"`
  `public static final String`
  `BOSH_EXTRA_HEADERS_FILE_PROP_KEY`
  `"bosh-extra-headers-file"`
  `public static final String`
  `BOSH_EXTRA_HEADERS_FILE_PROP_VAL`
  `"etc/bosh-extra-headers.txt"`
  `public static final String`
  `CLIENT_ACCESS_POLICY_FILE_PROP_KEY`
  `"client-access-policy-file"`
  `public static final String`
  `CLIENT_ACCESS_POLICY_FILE_PROP_VAL`
  `"etc/client-access-policy.xml"`
- tigase.server.bosh.BoshIOService
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `EOL`
  `"\r\n"`
- tigase.server.bosh.BoshSessionCache
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_ID`
  `""`
  `public static final String`
  `MESSAGE_ID`
  `"bosh-message"`
  `public static final String`
  `RESOURCE_BIND_ID`
  `"bosh-resource-bind"`
  `public static final String`
  `ROSTER_ID`
  `"bosh-roster"`
- tigase.server.bosh.Constants
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ACCEPT_ATTR`
  `"accept"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ACK_ATTR`
  `"ack"`
  `protected static final String`
  `AUTHID_ATTR`
  `"authid"`
  `protected static final String`
  `BATCH_QUEUE_TIMEOUT_KEY`
  `"batch-queue-timeout"`
  `protected static final long`
  `BATCH_QUEUE_TIMEOUT_VAL`
  `100L`
  `protected static final String`
  `BODY_EL_NAME`
  `"body"`
  `protected static final long`
  `BOSH_SESSION_CLOSE_DELAY_DEF_VAL`
  `0L`
  `protected static final String`
  `BOSH_SESSION_CLOSE_DELAY_PROP_KEY`
  `"bosh-session-close-delay"`
  `public static final String`
  `BOSH_VERSION`
  `"1.6"`
  `protected static final String`
  `BOSH_XMLNS`
  `"http://jabber.org/protocol/httpbind"`
  `protected static final String`
  `CACHE_ATTR`
  `"cache"`
  `protected static final String`
  `CACHE_ID_ATTR`
  `"cache-id"`
  `protected static final String`
  `CHARSETS_ATTR`
  `"charsets"`
  `protected static final String`
  `CONCURRENT_REQUESTS_PROP_KEY`
  `"concurrent-requests"`
  `protected static final int`
  `CONCURRENT_REQUESTS_PROP_VAL`
  `2`
  `protected static final String`
  `CONTENT_ATTR`
  `"content"`
  `protected static final String`
  `CONTENT_TYPE_DEF`
  `"text/xml; charset=utf-8"`
  `protected static final String`
  `FROM_ATTR`
  `"from"`
  `protected static final String`
  `HOLD_ATTR`
  `"hold"`
  `protected static final String`
  `HOLD_REQUESTS_PROP_KEY`
  `"hold-requests"`
  `protected static final int`
  `HOLD_REQUESTS_PROP_VAL`
  `1`
  `protected static final String`
  `HOST_ATTR`
  `"host"`
  `protected static final String`
  `INACTIVITY_ATTR`
  `"inactivity"`
  `protected static final String`
  `LANG_ATTR`
  `"xml:lang"`
  `protected static final String`
  `MAX_BATCH_SIZE_KEY`
  `"max-batch-size"`
  `protected static final int`
  `MAX_BATCH_SIZE_VAL`
  `15`
  `protected static final String`
  `MAX_INACTIVITY_PROP_KEY`
  `"max-inactivity"`
  `protected static final long`
  `MAX_INACTIVITY_PROP_VAL`
  `10L`
  `protected static final int`
  `MAX_PACKETS`
  `15`
  `protected static final String`
  `MAX_PAUSE_PROP_KEY`
  `"max-pause"`
  `protected static final long`
  `MAX_PAUSE_PROP_VAL`
  `10L`
  `protected static final String`
  `MAX_SESSION_WAITING_PACKETS_KEY`
  `"max-session-waiting-packets"`
  `protected static final int`
  `MAX_SESSION_WAITING_PACKETS_VAL`
  `100`
  `protected static final String`
  `MAX_WAIT_DEF_PROP_KEY`
  `"max-wait"`
  `protected static final long`
  `MAX_WAIT_DEF_PROP_VAL`
  `30L`
  `protected static final String`
  `MAXPAUSE_ATTR`
  `"maxpause"`
  `protected static final String`
  `MIN_POLLING_PROP_KEY`
  `"min-polling"`
  `protected static final long`
  `MIN_POLLING_PROP_VAL`
  `10L`
  `protected static final String`
  `POLLING_ATTR`
  `"polling"`
  `protected static final String`
  `PRE_BIND_ATTR`
  `"prebind"`
  `protected static final String`
  `REQUESTS_ATTR`
  `"requests"`
  `protected static final String`
  `RESTART_ATTR`
  `"xmpp:restart"`
  `protected static final String`
  `RID_ATTR`
  `"rid"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ROUTE_ATTR`
  `"route"`
  `protected static final String`
  `SECURE_ATTR`
  `"secure"`
  `protected static final String`
  `SEND_NODE_HOSTNAME_KEY`
  `"send-node-hostname"`
  `protected static final boolean`
  `SEND_NODE_HOSTNAME_VAL`
  `true`
  `protected static final String`
  `SESSION_ID_ATTR`
  `"session-id"`
  `protected static final String`
  `SID_ATTR`
  `"sid"`
  `protected static final String`
  `SID_LOGGER_KEY`
  `"sid-logger-level"`
  `protected static final String`
  `TO_ATTR`
  `"to"`
  `protected static final String`
  `USER_ID_ATTR`
  `"jid"`
  `protected static final String`
  `VER_ATTR`
  `"ver"`
  `protected static final String`
  `WAIT_ATTR`
  `"wait"`
  `protected static final String`
  `XMLNS_CLIENT_VAL`
  `"jabber:client"`

- tigase.server.ext.AbstractCompDBRepository
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ITEMS_IMPORT_FILE`
  `"etc/externalComponentItems"`
- tigase.server.ext.ComponentProtocol
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `AUTHENTICATION_TIMEOUT_PROP_KEY`
  `"auth-timeout"`
  `public static final String`
  `CLOSE_ON_SEQUENCE_ERROR_PROP_KEY`
  `"close-on-seq-error"`
  `public static final String`
  `EXTCOMP_BIND_HOSTNAMES`
  `"--bind-ext-hostnames"`
  `public static final String`
  `EXTCOMP_REPO_CLASS_PROP_KEY`
  `"repository-class"`
  `public static final String`
  `EXTCOMP_REPO_CLASS_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.server.ext.ServerCompDBRepository"`
  `public static final String`
  `EXTCOMP_REPO_CLASS_PROPERTY`
  `"--extcomp-repo-class"`
  `public static final String`
  `IDENTITY_TYPE_KEY`
  `"identity-type"`
  `public static final String`
  `IDENTITY_TYPE_VAL`
  `"generic"`
  `public static final String`
  `MAX_AUTH_ATTEMPTS_PROP_KEY`
  `"max-auth-attempts"`
  `public static final String`
  `PACK_ROUTED_KEY`
  `"pack-routed"`
  `public static final String`
  `RETURN_SERVICE_DISCO_KEY`
  `"service-disco"`
  `public static final boolean`
  `RETURN_SERVICE_DISCO_VAL`
  `true`
- tigase.server.ext.ComponentProtocolHandler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `EXTCOMP_BIND_HOSTNAMES_PROP_KEY`
  `"bind-ext-hostnames"`
  `public static final String`
  `REPO_ITEM_KEY`
  `"repo-item"`
- tigase.server.ext.CompRepoItem
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CONN_TYPE_ATTR`
  `"type"`
  `public static final String`
  `CONNECTION_TYPE_LABEL`
  `"Connection type"`
  `public static final String`
  `DOMAIN_ATTR`
  `"domain"`
  `public static final String`
  `DOMAIN_NAME_LABEL`
  `"Domain name"`
  `public static final String`
  `DOMAIN_PASS_LABEL`
  `"Domain password"`
  `public static final String`
  `LB_CLASS_LABEL`
  `"Load balancer class"`
  `public static final String`
  `LB_NAME_ATTR`
  `"lb-class"`
  `public static final String`
  `PASSWORD_ATTR`
  `"pass"`
  `public static final String`
  `PORT_NO_ATTR`
  `"port"`
  `public static final String`
  `PORT_NO_LABEL`
  `"Port number"`
  `public static final String`
  `PROTO_XMLNS_ATTR`
  `"proto-xmlns"`
  `public static final String`
  `PROTO_XMLNS_LABEL`
  `"Protocol"`
  `public static final String`
  `REMOTE_HOST_ATTR`
  `"remote"`
  `public static final String`
  `REMOTE_HOST_LABEL`
  `"Remote host"`
  `public static final String`
  `REPO_ITEM_ELEM_NAME`
  `"item"`
  `public static final String`
  `ROUTINGS_ATTR`
  `"routings"`
  `public static final String`
  `ROUTINGS_LABEL`
  `"(Optional) Routings"`
  `public static final String`
  `SOCKET_ATTR`
  `"socket"`
  `public static final String`
  `SOCKET_LABEL`
  `"(Optional) Socket type"`
- tigase.server.ext.CompSQLRepository
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `REPO_URI_PROP_KEY`
  `"repo-uri"`
  `public static final String`
  `TABLE_NAME`
  `"external_component"`
- tigase.server.ext.StreamOpenHandler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS_KEY`
  `"xmlns"`

- tigase.server.ext.handlers.ComponentAcceptStreamOpenHandler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"jabber:component:accept"`
- tigase.server.ext.handlers.ComponentConnectStreamOpenHandler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"jabber:component:connect"`
- tigase.server.ext.handlers.JabberClientStreamOpenHandler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"jabber:client"`

- tigase.server.extdisco.ExternalServiceDiscoveryProcessor
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"urn:xmpp:extdisco:2"`
  `protected static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"urn:xmpp:extdisco:2"`

- tigase.server.script.CommandIfc
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ADD_SCRIPT_CMD`
  `"add-script"`
  `public static final String`
  `ADMINS_SET`
  `"adminsSet"`
  `public static final String`
  `ADMN_CMDS`
  `"adminCommands"`
  `public static final String`
  `ADMN_DISC`
  `"adminDisco"`
  `public static final String`
  `AUTH_REPO`
  `"authRepository"`
  `public static final String`
  `COMMAND_ID`
  `"Command Id"`
  `public static final String`
  `COMMANDS_ACL`
  `"cmdsAcl"`
  `public static final String`
  `COMPONENT`
  `"component"`
  `public static final String`
  `COMPONENT_NAME`
  `"componentName"`
  `public static final String`
  `CONNECTED_NODES`
  `"connectedNodes"`
  `public static final String`
  `CONNECTED_NODES_WITH_LOCAL`
  `"connectedNodesWithLocal"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEL_SCRIPT_CMD`
  `"del-script"`
  `public static final String`
  `DESCRIPT`
  `"Description"`
  `public static final String`
  `EVENTBUS`
  `"eventBus"`
  `public static final String`
  `GROUP`
  `"Group"`
  `public static final String`
  `LANGUAGE`
  `"Language"`
  `public static final String`
  `PACKET`
  `"packet"`
  `public static final String`
  `REMOVE_FROM_DISK`
  `"Remove from disk"`
  `public static final String`
  `SAVE_TO_DISK`
  `"Save to disk"`
  `public static final String`
  `SCRI_MANA`
  `"scriptManager"`
  `public static final String`
  `SCRIPT_BASE_DIR`
  `"scriptBaseDir"`
  `public static final String`
  `SCRIPT_CLASS`
  `"AS:ComponentClass:"`
  `public static final String`
  `SCRIPT_COMP_DIR`
  `"scriptCompDir"`
  `public static final String`
  `SCRIPT_COMPONENT`
  `"AS:Component:"`
  `public static final String`
  `SCRIPT_DESCRIPTION`
  `"AS:Description:"`
  `public static final String`
  `SCRIPT_GROUP`
  `"AS:Group:"`
  `public static final String`
  `SCRIPT_ID`
  `"AS:CommandId:"`
  `public static final String`
  `SCRIPT_RESULT`
  `"Script result"`
  `public static final String`
  `SCRIPT_TEXT`
  `"Script text"`
  `public static final String`
  `SERVICES_MAP`
  `"servicesMap"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_CONN`
  `"userConnections"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_REPO`
  `"userRepository"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_SESS`
  `"userSessions"`
  `public static final String`
  `VHOST_MANAGER`
  `"vhostMan"`

- tigase.server.websocket.WebSocketHixie76
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"hixie-76"`
- tigase.server.websocket.WebSocketHybi
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"hybi"`
- tigase.server.websocket.WebSocketProtocolIfc
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `WS_PROTOCOL_KEY`
  `"Sec-WebSocket-Protocol"`
  `public static final String`
  `WS_VERSION_KEY`
  `"Sec-WebSocket-Version"`

- tigase.server.xmppclient.ClientConnectionManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `FORCE_REDIRECT_TO_KEY`
  `"force-redirect-to"`
- tigase.server.xmppclient.ClientTrustManagerFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CA_CERT_PATH`
  `"clientCertCA"`
  `public static final String`
  `CERT_REQUIRED_KEY`
  `"clientCertRequired"`
- tigase.server.xmppclient.ClientTrustManagerFactory.ClientTrustVHostItemExtension
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CA_CERT_PATH`
  `"ca-cert-path"`
  `public static final String`
  `CERT_REQUIRED`
  `"cert-required"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"client-trust-extension"`
- tigase.server.xmppclient.RegistrationThrottling
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"registration-throttling"`
- tigase.server.xmppclient.RegistrationThrottlingProcessor
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"registration-throttling-processor"`
- tigase.server.xmppclient.SeeOtherHost
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `REDIRECTION_ENABLED`
  `"see-other-host-redirect-enabled"`
- tigase.server.xmppclient.SeeOtherHost.SeeOtherHostVHostItemExtension
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"see-other-host"`
- tigase.server.xmppclient.SeeOtherHostDB
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DB_GET_ALL_DATA_DB_QUERY_KEY`
  `"cm-see-other-host/get-all-data-query"`
  `public static final String`
  `GET_ALL_QUERY_TIMEOUT_QUERY_KEY`
  `"cm-see-other-host/get-all-query-timeout"`
  `public static final String`
  `NODE_ID`
  `"node_id"`
  `public static final String`
  `SEE_OTHER_HOST_DB_QUERY_KEY`
  `"cm-see-other-host/get-host-query"`
  `public static final String`
  `SEE_OTHER_HOST_DB_URL_KEY`
  `"cm-see-other-host/db-url"`
  `public static final String`
  `SEE_OTHER_HOST_TABLE`
  `"tig_see_other_hosts"`
  `public static final String`
  `SERIAL_ID`
  `"sid"`
  `public static final String`
  `USER_ID`
  `"uid"`
- tigase.server.xmppclient.SeeOtherHostDB.JDBCSeeOtherHostRepository
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_DB_GET_HOST_QUERY`
  `" select * from tig_users, tig_see_other_hosts where tig_users.uid = tig_see_other_hosts.uid and user_id = ?"`
- tigase.server.xmppclient.SeeOtherHostDualIP
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `SEE_OTHER_HOST_DATA_SOURCE_KEY`
  `"cm-see-other-host/data-source"`
  `public static final String`
  `SEE_OTHER_HOST_DB_URL_KEY`
  `"cm-see-other-host/db-url"`
  `public static final String`
  `SEE_OTHER_HOST_FALLBACK_REDIRECTION_KEY`
  `"cm-see-other-host/fallback-redirection-host"`
- tigase.server.xmppclient.SeeOtherHostDualIP.DualIPRepository<T extends DataSource>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `HOSTNAME_ID`
  `"hostname"`
  `public static final String`
  `SECONDARY_HOSTNAME_ID`
  `"secondary"`
- tigase.server.xmppclient.SeeOtherHostDualIPSQLRepository
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CLUSTER_NODES_TABLE`
  `"tig_cluster_nodes"`
  `public static final String`
  `DB_GET_ALL_DATA_DB_QUERY_KEY`
  `"cm-see-other-host/get-all-data-query"`
  `public static final String`
  `GET_ALL_QUERY_TIMEOUT_QUERY_KEY`
  `"cm-see-other-host/get-all-query-timeout"`
- tigase.server.xmppclient.SeeOtherHostIfc
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CM_SEE_OTHER_HOST_ACTIVE`
  `"cm-see-other-host/active"`
  `public static final String`
  `CM_SEE_OTHER_HOST_CLASS_PROP_DEF_VAL`
  `"tigase.server.xmppclient.SeeOtherHost"`
  `public static final String`
  `CM_SEE_OTHER_HOST_CLASS_PROP_DEF_VAL_CLUSTER`
  `"tigase.server.xmppclient.SeeOtherHostHashed"`
  `public static final String`
  `CM_SEE_OTHER_HOST_CLASS_PROP_KEY`
  `"cm-see-other-host"`
  `public static final String`
  `CM_SEE_OTHER_HOST_CLASS_PROPERTY`
  `"--cm-see-other-host"`
  `public static final String`
  `CM_SEE_OTHER_HOST_DEFAULT_HOST`
  `"cm-see-other-host/default-host"`
  `public static final String`
  `CM_SEE_OTHER_HOST_DEFAULT_PORT`
  `"cm-see-other-host/default-port"`
- tigase.server.xmppclient.StreamErrorCounterIOProcessor
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"stream-error-counter"`
- tigase.server.xmppclient.StreamManagementIOProcessor
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"urn:xmpp:sm:3"`

- tigase.server.xmppcomponent.ComponentConnectionManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `IDENTITY_TYPE_KEY`
  `"identity-type"`
  `public static final String`
  `IDENTITY_TYPE_VAL`
  `"generic"`
  `public static final String`
  `PACK_ROUTED_KEY`
  `"pack-routed"`
  `public static final String`
  `PORT_ROUTING_TABLE_PROP_KEY`
  `"routing-table"`
  `public static final String`
  `RETURN_SERVICE_DISCO_KEY`
  `"service-disco"`
  `public static final boolean`
  `RETURN_SERVICE_DISCO_VAL`
  `true`
  `public static final String`
  `SECRET_PROP_KEY`
  `"secret"`

- tigase.server.xmppserver.S2SConnectionManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CID_CONNECTIONS_BIND`
  `"cidConnections"`
  `public static final String`
  `CID_CONNECTIONS_TASKS_THREADS_KEY`
  `"cid-connections-tasks-threads"`
  `public static final String`
  `CID_KEY`
  `"cid"`
  `protected static final String`
  `DB_RESULT_EL_NAME`
  `"db:result"`
  `protected static final String`
  `DB_VERIFY_EL_NAME`
  `"db:verify"`
  `public static final String`
  `MAX_CONNECTION_INACTIVITY_TIME_PROP_KEY`
  `"max-inactivity-time"`
  `public static final String`
  `MAX_INCOMING_CONNECTIONS_PROP_KEY`
  `"max-in-conns"`
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_INCOMING_CONNECTIONS_PROP_VAL`
  `4`
  `public static final String`
  `MAX_OUT_PER_IP_CONNECTIONS_PROP_KEY`
  `"max-out-per-ip-conns"`
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_OUT_PER_IP_CONNECTIONS_PROP_VAL`
  `1`
  `public static final String`
  `MAX_OUT_TOTAL_CONNECTIONS_PROP_KEY`
  `"max-out-total-conns"`
  `public static final int`
  `MAX_OUT_TOTAL_CONNECTIONS_PROP_VAL`
  `1`
  `public static final String`
  `MAX_PACKET_WAITING_TIME_PROP_KEY`
  `"max-packet-waiting-time"`
  `public static final long`
  `MAX_PACKET_WAITING_TIME_PROP_VAL`
  `420000L`
  `public static final String`
  `S2S_CONNECTION_SELECTOR_PROP_KEY`
  `"s2s-conn-selector"`
  `public static final String`
  `S2S_CONNECTION_SELECTOR_PROP_VAL`
  `"tigase.server.xmppserver.S2SRandomSelector"`
  `public static final String`
  `S2S_DOMAIN_MAPPING_PROP_KEY`
  `"s2s-domain-mapping"`
  `public static final String`
  `S2S_DOMAIN_MAPPING_PROP_VAL`
  `""`
  `public static final String`
  `S2S_HT_TRAFFIC_THROTTLING_PROP_VAL`
  `"xmpp:15k:0:disc,bin:120m:0:disc"`
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS_SERVER_VAL`
  `"jabber:server"`
- tigase.server.xmppserver.S2SIOService
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `HANDSHAKING_DOMAIN_KEY`
  `"handshaking-domain-key"`
  `protected static final String`
  `HANDSHAKING_ONLY_KEY`
  `"handshaking-only-key"`
  `public static final String`
  `S2S_CONNECTION_KEY`
  `"s2s-connection-key"`

- tigase.server.xmppserver.proc.AuthenticatorSelectorManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `S2S_METHOD_USED`
  `"S2S_METHOD_USED"`
  `public static final String`
  `S2S_METHODS_ADVERTISED`
  `"S2S_METHODS_ADVERTISED"`
  `public static final String`
  `S2S_METHODS_AVAILABLE`
  `"S2S_METHODS_AVAILABLE"`
- tigase.server.xmppserver.proc.S2SAbstract
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `DB_RESULT_EL_NAME`
  `"db:result"`
  `protected static final String`
  `DB_VERIFY_EL_NAME`
  `"db:verify"`
  `protected static final String`
  `DIALBACK_EL`
  `"dialback"`
  `protected static final String`
  `DIALBACK_NS`
  `"urn:xmpp:features:dialback"`
  `protected static final String`
  `FEATURES_EL`
  `"features"`
  `protected static final String`
  `FEATURES_NS`
  `"http://etherx.jabber.org/streams"`
  `protected static final String`
  `PROCEED_TLS_EL`
  `"proceed"`
  `protected static final String`
  `RESULT_EL_NAME`
  `"result"`
  `protected static final String`
  `START_TLS_EL`
  `"starttls"`
  `protected static final String`
  `START_TLS_NS`
  `"urn:ietf:params:xml:ns:xmpp-tls"`
  `public static final String`
  `STREAM_FEATURES_EL`
  `"stream:features"`
  `protected static final String`
  `VERIFY_EL_NAME`
  `"verify"`
  `protected static final String`
  `VERSION_ATT_NAME`
  `"version"`
  `protected static final String`
  `XMLNS_CLIENT_VAL`
  `"jabber:client"`
  `protected static final String`
  `XMLNS_DB_ATT`
  `"xmlns:db"`
  `protected static final String`
  `XMLNS_DB_VAL`
  `"jabber:server:dialback"`

- tigase.server.xmppsession.SessionManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ADMIN_COMMAND_NODE`
  `"http://jabber.org/protocol/admin"`
- tigase.server.xmppsession.SessionManagerConfig
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ACTIVE_USER_TIMEFRAME_KEY`
  `"active-user-timeframe"`
  `protected static final long`
  `ACTIVE_USER_TIMEFRAME_VAL`
  `300000L`
  `protected static final String`
  `ADMIN_SCRIPTS_PROP_KEY`
  `"admin-scripts-dir"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ADMIN_SCRIPTS_PROP_VAL`
  `"scripts/admin/"`
  `protected static final String`
  `AUTH_TIMEOUT_PROP_KEY`
  `"auth-timeout"`
  `protected static final long`
  `AUTH_TIMEOUT_PROP_VAL`
  `120L`
  `protected static final String`
  `AUTO_CREATE_OFFLINE_USER_PROP_KEY`
  `"offline-user-autocreate"`
  `protected static final String`
  `AUTO_CREATE_OFFLINE_USER_PROP_VAL`
  `"false"`
  `public static final String`
  `defaultHandlerProcId`
  `"default-handler"`
  `protected static final String`
  `FORCE_DETAIL_STALE_CONNECTION_CHECK`
  `"force-detail-stale-connection-check"`
  `public static final String`
  `PLUGINS_CONCURRENCY_PROP_KEY`
  `"plugins-concurrency"`
  `public static final String`
  `PLUGINS_CONF_PROP_KEY`
  `"plugins-conf"`
  `public static final String`
  `PLUGINS_PROP_KEY`
  `"plugins"`
  `public static final String`
  `sessionCloseProcId`
  `"session-close"`
  `public static final String`
  `sessionOpenProcId`
  `"session-open"`
  `protected static final String`
  `SKIP_PRIVACY_PROP_KEY`
  `"skip-privacy"`
  `protected static final String`
  `SM_THREADS_FACTOR_PROP_KEY`
  `"sm-threads-factor"`
  `protected static final int`
  `SM_THREADS_FACTOR_PROP_VAL`
  `1`
  `protected static final String`
  `SM_THREADS_POOL_CUSTOM_PROP_VAL`
  `"custom"`
  `public static final String`
  `SM_THREADS_POOL_PROP_KEY`
  `"sm-threads-pool"`
  `protected static final String`
  `SM_THREADS_POOL_PROP_VAL`
  `"default"`
  `protected static final String`
  `STALE_CONNECTION_CLOSER_QUEUE_SIZE_KEY`
  `"stale-connection-closer-queue-size"`
- tigase.server.xmppsession.SessionManagerHandler
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `COMMIT_HANDLER_KEY`
  `"LoginHandlerKey"`

## tigase.stats.*

- tigase.stats.CounterDataArchivizer
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DB_URL_PROP_KEY`
  `"db-url"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEY_FIELD_PROP_KEY`
  `"key-field"`
  `public static final String`
  `TABLE_NAME_PROP_KEY`
  `"table-name"`
  `public static final String`
  `VAL_FIELD_PROP_KEY`
  `"val-field"`
- tigase.stats.StatisticsCollector
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ERRORS_STATISTICS_MBEAN_NAME`
  `"tigase.stats:type=ErrorStatistics"`
  `public static final String`
  `STATISTICS_MBEAN_NAME`
  `"tigase.stats:type=StatisticsProvider"`
  `public static final String`
  `STATS_HIGH_MEMORY_LEVEL_KEY`
  `"stats-high-memory-level"`
  `public static final String`
  `STATS_HISTORY_SIZE_PROP_KEY`
  `"stats-history-size"`
  `public static final int`
  `STATS_HISTORY_SIZE_PROP_VAL`
  `8640`
  `public static final String`
  `STATS_UPDATE_INTERVAL_PROP_KEY`
  `"stats-update-interval"`

- tigase.stats.db.CounterDataLoggerRepositoryIfc<DS extends DataSource>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `BOSH_CONNS_COL`
  `"bosh_conns"`
  `public static final String`
  `C2S_CONNS_COL`
  `"c2s_conns"`
  `public static final String`
  `C2S_PACKETS_COL`
  `"c2s_packets"`
  `public static final String`
  `CPU_USAGE_COL`
  `"cpu_usage"`
  `public static final String`
  `EXT_PACKETS_COL`
  `"ext_packets"`
  `public static final String`
  `HOSTNAME_COL`
  `"hostname"`
  `public static final String`
  `IQS_COL`
  `"iqs"`
  `public static final String`
  `MEM_USAGE_COL`
  `"mem_usage"`
  `public static final String`
  `MESSAGES_COL`
  `"messages"`
  `public static final String`
  `MUC_PACKETS_COL`
  `"muc_packets"`
  `public static final String`
  `PRESENCES_COL`
  `"presences"`
  `public static final String`
  `PUBSUB_PACKETS_COL`
  `"pubsub_packets"`
  `public static final String`
  `REGISTERED_COL`
  `"registered"`
  `public static final String`
  `S2S_CONNS_COL`
  `"s2s_conns"`
  `public static final String`
  `S2S_PACKETS_COL`
  `"s2s_packets"`
  `public static final String`
  `SM_CONNECTIONS_COL`
  `"sm_connections"`
  `public static final String`
  `SM_PACKETS_COL`
  `"sm_packets"`
  `public static final String`
  `SM_SESSIONS_COL`
  `"sm_sessions"`
  `public static final String`
  `STATS_TABLE`
  `"tig_stats_log"`
  `public static final String`
  `UPTIME_COL`
  `"uptime"`
  `public static final String`
  `VHOSTS_COL`
  `"vhosts"`
  `public static final String`
  `WS2S_CONNS_COL`
  `"ws2s_conns"`
  `public static final String`
  `WS2S_PACKETS_COL`
  `"ws2s_packets"`

## tigase.sys.*

- tigase.sys.TigaseRuntime
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final long`
  `HOUR`
  `3600000L`
  `protected static final long`
  `MINUTE`
  `60000L`
  `protected static final long`
  `SECOND`
  `1000L`

## tigase.util.*

- tigase.util.ZLibWrapper
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final int`
  `COMPRESSED_BUFF_SIZE`
  `512`
  `public static final int`
  `DECOMPRESSED_BUFF_SIZE`
  `5120`

- tigase.util.dns.DNSResolverFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `TIGASE_RESOLVER_CLASS`
  `"tigase-resolver-class"`
- tigase.util.dns.DNSResolverIfc
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `TIGASE_PRIMARY_ADDRESS`
  `"tigase-primary-address"`
  `public static final String`
  `TIGASE_SECONDARY_ADDRESS`
  `"tigase-secondary-address"`

- tigase.util.stringprep.XMPPStringPrepFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `STRINGPREP_PROCESSOR_PROP_KEY`
  `"stringprep-processor"`

- tigase.util.tracer.TigaseTracer
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `TRACER_CIDS_PROP_KEY`
  `"--tracer-cids"`
  `public static final String`
  `TRACER_IPS_PROP_KEY`
  `"--tracer-ips"`
  `public static final String`
  `TRACER_JIDS_PROP_KEY`
  `"--tracer-jids"`

- tigase.util.updater.UpdatesChecker
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `PRODUCTS_REQUEST_KEY`
  `"products"`
  `public static final String`
  `VERSION_REQUEST_KEY`
  `"tigase-server-version"`

- tigase.util.workqueue.PriorityQueueAbstract<E>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `NONPRIORITY_QUEUE`
  `"nonpriority-queue"`
  `public static final String`
  `QUEUE_IMPLEMENTATION`
  `"queue-implementation"`

## tigase.vhosts.*

- tigase.vhosts.VHostItem
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_VHOST_KEY`
  `"default"`
- tigase.vhosts.VHostItemImpl
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ANONYMOUS_ENABLED_ATT`
  `"anon"`
  `public static final String`
  `ANONYMOUS_ENABLED_LABEL`
  `"Anonymous enabled"`
  `public static final String`
  `C2S_PORTS_ALLOWED_ATT`
  `"c2s-ports-allowed"`
  `public static final String`
  `C2S_PORTS_ALLOWED_LABEL`
  `"Allowed C2S,BOSH,WebSocket ports"`
  `public static final String`
  `COMPONENTS_ATT`
  `"comps"`
  `public static final String`
  `COMPONENTS_ELEM`
  `"comps"`
  `public static final String`
  `DOMAIN_FILTER_POLICY_ATT`
  `"domain-filter"`
  `public static final String`
  `DOMAIN_FILTER_POLICY_DOMAINS_ATT`
  `"domain-filter-domains"`
  `public static final String`
  `DOMAIN_FILTER_POLICY_DOMAINS_LABEL`
  `"Domain filter domains (only LIST and BLACKLIST)"`
  `public static final String`
  `DOMAIN_FILTER_POLICY_LABEL`
  `"Domain filter policy"`
  `protected static final String`
  `DOMAIN_FILTER_POLICY_PROP_KEY`
  `"domain-filter-policy"`
  `public static final String`
  `ENABLED_ATT`
  `"enabled"`
  `public static final String`
  `ENABLED_LABEL`
  `"Enabled"`
  `public static final String`
  `HOSTNAME_ATT`
  `"hostname"`
  `public static final String`
  `HOSTNAME_LABEL`
  `"Domain name"`
  `public static final String`
  `MAX_USERS_NUMBER_ATT`
  `"max-users"`
  `public static final String`
  `MAX_USERS_NUMBER_LABEL`
  `"Max users"`
  `public static final String`
  `MESSAGE_FORWARD_ADDRESS_ATT`
  `"mess-forw"`
  `public static final String`
  `MESSAGE_FORWARD_ADDRESS_LABEL`
  `"Message forward address"`
  `public static final String`
  `OTHER_PARAMS_ELEM`
  `"other"`
  `public static final String`
  `OTHER_PARAMS_LABEL`
  `"Other parameters"`
  `public static final String`
  `PRESENCE_FORWARD_ADDRESS_ATT`
  `"pres-forw"`
  `public static final String`
  `PRESENCE_FORWARD_ADDRESS_LABEL`
  `"Presence forward address"`
  `public static final String`
  `REGISTER_ENABLED_ATT`
  `"register"`
  `public static final String`
  `REGISTER_ENABLED_LABEL`
  `"In-band registration"`
  `public static final String`
  `S2S_SECRET_ATT`
  `"s2s-secret"`
  `public static final String`
  `S2S_SECRET_LABEL`
  `"S2S secret"`
  `protected static final String`
  `S2S_SECRET_PROP_KEY`
  `"s2s-secret"`
  `public static final String`
  `SASL_MECHANISM_ATT`
  `"sasl-mechanisms"`
  `public static final String`
  `SASL_MECHANISM_LABEL`
  `"Allowed SASL mechanisms"`
  `public static final String`
  `TLS_REQUIRED_ATT`
  `"tls-required"`
  `public static final String`
  `TLS_REQUIRED_LABEL`
  `"TLS required"`
  `public static final String`
  `TRUSTED_JIDS_LABEL`
  `"Trusted JIDs"`
  `protected static final String`
  `VHOST_ANONYMOUS_ENABLED_PROP_KEY`
  `"vhost-anonymous-enabled"`
  `public static final String`
  `VHOST_ELEM`
  `"vhost"`
  `protected static final String`
  `VHOST_MAX_USERS_PROP_KEY`
  `"vhost-max-users"`
  `protected static final String`
  `VHOST_MESSAGE_FORWARD_PROP_KEY`
  `"vhost-message-forward-jid"`
  `protected static final String`
  `VHOST_PRESENCE_FORWARD_PROP_KEY`
  `"vhost-presence-forward-jid"`
  `protected static final String`
  `VHOST_REGISTER_ENABLED_PROP_KEY`
  `"vhost-register-enabled"`
  `protected static final String`
  `VHOST_TLS_REQUIRED_PROP_KEY`
  `"vhost-tls-required"`

## tigase.xml.*

- tigase.xml.SimpleParser
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ATTRIBUTES_NUMBER_LIMIT_PROP_KEY`
  `"tigase.xml.attributes_number_limit"`
  `public static final String`
  `MAX_ATTRIBS_NUMBER_PROP_KEY`
  `"tigase.xml.max_attrib_number"`
  `public static final String`
  `MAX_ATTRIBUTE_NAME_SIZE_PROP_KEY`
  `"tigase.xml.max_attribute_name_size"`
  `public static final String`
  `MAX_ATTRIBUTE_VALUE_SIZE_PROP_KEY`
  `"tigase.xml.max_attribute_value_size"`
  `public static final String`
  `MAX_CDATA_SIZE_PROP_KEY`
  `"tigase.xml.max_cdata_size"`
  `public static final String`
  `MAX_ELEMENT_NAME_SIZE_PROP_KEY`
  `"tigase.xml.max_element_size"`

- tigase.xml.db.DBElement
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ENTRY`
  `"entry"`
  `public static final String`
  `KEY`
  `"key"`
  `public static final String`
  `MAP`
  `"map"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"name"`
  `public static final String`
  `NODE`
  `"node"`
  `public static final String`
  `TYPE`
  `"type"`
  `public static final String`
  `VALUE`
  `"value"`

## tigase.xmpp.*

- tigase.xmpp.Authorization
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ERR_TYPE_AUTH`
  `"auth"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ERR_TYPE_CANCEL`
  `"cancel"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ERR_TYPE_MODIFY`
  `"modify"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ERR_TYPE_WAIT`
  `"wait"`
- tigase.xmpp.RepositoryAccess
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `NO_ACCESS_TO_REP_MSG`
  `"Can not access user repository."`
  `protected static final String`
  `NOT_AUTHORIZED_MSG`
  `"Session has not been yet authorised."`
- tigase.xmpp.SpamReportsConsumer
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"urn:xmpp:reporting:0"`
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS_PREFIX`
  `"urn:xmpp:reporting:"`
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS1_PREFIX`
  `"urn:xmpp:reporting:1"`
- tigase.xmpp.XMPPImplIfc
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CLIENT_XMLNS`
  `"jabber:client"`
- tigase.xmpp.XMPPIOService<RefObject>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ACK_NAME`
  `"ack"`
  `public static final String`
  `CROSS_DOMAIN_POLICY_FILE_PROP_KEY`
  `"cross-domain-policy-file"`
  `public static final String`
  `CROSS_DOMAIN_POLICY_FILE_PROP_VAL`
  `"etc/cross-domain-policy.xml"`
  `public static final String`
  `DOM_HANDLER`
  `"XMPPDomBuilderHandler"`
  `public static final String`
  `ID_ATT`
  `"id"`
  `public static final String`
  `REQ_NAME`
  `"req"`
  `public static final String`
  `STREAM_CLOSING`
  `"stream-closing"`
- tigase.xmpp.XMPPProcessor
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ALL_NAMES`
  `"*"`
- tigase.xmpp.XMPPResourceConnection
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ALL_RESOURCES_CAPS_KEY`
  `"caps"`
  `public static final String`
  `ALL_RESOURCES_KEY`
  `"all-resources"`
  `public static final String`
  `ALL_RESOURCES_PRIORITY_KEY`
  `"priority"`
  `public static final String`
  `AUTHENTICATION_TIMEOUT_KEY`
  `"authentication-timeout"`
  `public static final String`
  `CLOSING_KEY`
  `"closing-conn"`
  `public static final String`
  `CONNECTION_CHECK_TIMESTAMP_KEY`
  `"connection-check-timestamp"`
  `public static final String`
  `ERROR_KEY`
  `"error-key"`
  `public static final String`
  `PRESENCE_KEY`
  `"user-presence"`

- tigase.xmpp.impl.Bind2
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"urn:xmpp:bind:0"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.BindResource
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DEF_RESOURCE_PREFIX_PROP_KEY`
  `"def-resource-prefix"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"urn:ietf:params:xml:ns:xmpp-bind"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.BlockingCommand
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `BLOCK`
  `"block"`
  `protected static final String`
  `BLOCKLIST`
  `"blocklist"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"urn:xmpp:blocking"`
  `protected static final String`
  `UNBLOCK`
  `"unblock"`
  `protected static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"urn:xmpp:blocking"`
  `protected static final String`
  `XMLNS_ERRORS`
  `"urn:xmpp:blocking:errors"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.C2SDeliveryErrorProcessor
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ELEM_NAME`
  `"delivery-error"`
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"http://tigase.org/delivery-error"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.CAPS
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"http://jabber.org/protocol/caps"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.ClientStateIndication
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ACTIVE_NAME`
  `"active"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"urn:xmpp:csi:0"`
  `protected static final String`
  `INACTIVE_NAME`
  `"inactive"`
  `protected static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"urn:xmpp:csi:0"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.DomainFilter
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ALLOWED_DOMAINS_KEY`
  `"allowed-domains"`
  `public static final String`
  `ALLOWED_DOMAINS_LIST_KEY`
  `"allowed-domains-list"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"domain-filter"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.EntityTime
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"urn:xmpp:time"`
  `protected static final String`
  `TIME`
  `"time"`
  `protected static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"urn:xmpp:time"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.ErrorCounter
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"error-counter"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.FlexibleOfflineMessageRetrieval
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `FLEXIBLE_OFFLINE_XMLNS`
  `"http://jabber.org/protocol/offline"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"http://jabber.org/protocol/offline"`
  `public static final String`
  `ITEM_ELEMENT_NAME`
  `"item"`
  `public static final String`
  `NODE_ATTRIBUTE_NAME`
  `"node"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.InvisibleCommand
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"invisible-command"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.JabberIqAuth
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"jabber:iq:auth"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.JabberIqCommand
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"http://jabber.org/protocol/commands"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.JabberIqIq
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"jabber:iq:iq"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.JabberIqPrivacy
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ACTIVE_EL_NAME`
  `"active"`
  `protected static final String`
  `DEFAULT_EL_NAME`
  `"default"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ERROR_EL_NAME`
  `"error"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"jabber:iq:privacy"`
  `protected static final String`
  `LIST_EL_NAME`
  `"list"`
  `protected static final String`
  `PRESENCE_EL_NAME`
  `"presence"`
  `protected static final String`
  `PRESENCE_IN_EL_NAME`
  `"presence-in"`
  `protected static final String`
  `PRESENCE_OUT_EL_NAME`
  `"presence-out"`
  `protected static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"jabber:iq:privacy"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.JabberIqPrivate
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"jabber:iq:private"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.JabberIqRegister
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"jabber:iq:register"`
  `public static final String`
  `OAUTH_CONSUMERKEY_PROP_KEY`
  `"oauth-consumer-key"`
  `public static final String`
  `OAUTH_CONSUMERSECRET_PROP_KEY`
  `"oauth-consumer-secret"`
  `public static final String`
  `REGISTRATION_BLACKLIST_PROP_KEY`
  `"registration-blacklist"`
  `public static final String`
  `REGISTRATION_PER_SECOND_PROP_KEY`
  `"registrations-per-second"`
  `public static final String`
  `REGISTRATION_WHITELIST_PROP_KEY`
  `"registration-whitelist"`
  `public static final String`
  `SIGNED_FORM_REQUIRED_PROP_KEY`
  `"signed-form-required"`
  `public static final String`
  `WHITELIST_REGISTRATION_ONLY_PROP_KEY`
  `"whitelist-registration-only"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.JabberIqRoster
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ANON`
  `"anon"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"jabber:iq:roster"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.JabberIqStats
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"http://jabber.org/protocol/stats"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.JabberIqVersion
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"jabber:iq:version"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.Jingle
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"http://jabber.org/protocol/jingle"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.LastActivity
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"jabber:iq:last"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.LastActivityAbstract
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `LAST_ACTIVITY_KEY`
  `"LAST_ACTIVITY_KEY"`
  `public static final String`
  `LAST_PRESENCE_KEY`
  `"LAST_PRESENCE_KEY"`
  `public static final String`
  `LAST_SHOW_KEY`
  `"LAST_SHOW_KEY"`
  `public static final String`
  `LAST_STATUS_KEY`
  `"LAST_STATUS_KEY"`
  `protected static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"jabber:iq:last"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.LastActivityMarker
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"jabber:iq:last-marker"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.Message
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ELEM_NAME`
  `"message"`
  `protected static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"jabber:client"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.MessageAll
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"message-all"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.MessageAmp
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"amp"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.MessageCarbons
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"message-carbons"`
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"urn:xmpp:carbons:2"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.MessageDeliveryLogic
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ELEM_NAME`
  `"message"`
  `protected static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"jabber:client"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.MessageForwarding
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"message-vhost-forward"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.MIXProcessor
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"urn:xmpp:mix:pam:2"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.MobileV1
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"mobile_v1"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.MobileV2
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"mobile_v2"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.MobileV3
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"mobile_v3"`
  `protected static final String`
  `MOBILE_EL_NAME`
  `"mobile"`
  `protected static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"http://tigase.org/protocol/mobile#v3"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.MotdProcessor
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"motd"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.OfflineMessages
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"msgoffline"`
  `public static final String`
  `MESSAGE_HINTS_XMLNS`
  `"urn:xmpp:hints"`
  `public static final String`
  `MESSAGE_RECEIVED_XMLNS`
  `"urn:xmpp:receipts"`
  `public static final String`
  `PUBSUB_NODE_KEY`
  `"node"`
  `protected static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"jabber:client"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.PepPlugin
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"pep-simple"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.PresenceAbstract
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `PRESENCE_ELEMENT_NAME`
  `"presence"`
  `public static final String`
  `PRESENCE_PROBE_FULL_JID_KEY`
  `"probe-full-jid"`
  `public static final String`
  `SKIP_OFFLINE_PROP_KEY`
  `"skip-offline"`
  `public static final String`
  `SKIP_OFFLINE_SYS_PROP_KEY`
  `"skip-offline-sys"`
  `public static final String`
  `USERS_STATUS_CHANGES`
  `"Users status changes"`
  `protected static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"jabber:client"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.PresenceCapabilitiesManager
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CAPS_NODE`
  `"https://tigase.net/tigase-xmpp-server"`
  `public static final String`
  `charsetName`
  `"UTF-8"`
  `public static final String`
  `HASH_ALGORITHM`
  `"SHA-1"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.PresenceOffline
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CACHE_SIZE_PROP_KEY`
  `"cache-size"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"presence-offline"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.PresenceState
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `DIRECT_PRESENCE`
  `"direct-presences"`
  `public static final String`
  `ENABLE_ROSTER_LAZY_LOADING_KEY`
  `"enable-roster-lazy-loading"`
  `public static final String`
  `EXTENDED_PRESENCE_PROCESSORS_KEY`
  `"extended-presence-processors"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"presence-state"`
  `public static final String`
  `OFFLINE_BUD_SENT`
  `"offline-bud-sent"`
  `public static final String`
  `OFFLINE_RES_SENT`
  `"offline-res-sent"`
  `public static final String`
  `OFFLINE_ROSTER_LAST_SEEN_PROP_KEY`
  `"offline-roster-last-seen"`
  `public static final String`
  `PRESENCE_GLOBAL_FORWARD`
  `"presence-global-forward"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.PresenceSubscription
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `AUTO_AUTHORIZE_PROP_KEY`
  `"auto-authorize"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"presence-subscription"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.PresenceSubscription.PresenceSubscriptionVHostItemExtension
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"presence-subscription"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.Privacy
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ACTION`
  `"action"`
  `public static final String`
  `ACTIVE`
  `"active-list"`
  `public static final String`
  `DEFAULT`
  `"default-list"`
  `public static final String`
  `ITEM`
  `"item"`
  `public static final String`
  `LIST`
  `"list"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"name"`
  `public static final String`
  `ORDER`
  `"order"`
  `public static final String`
  `PRIVACY`
  `"privacy"`
  `public static final String`
  `PRIVACY_LIST`
  `"privacy-list"`
  `public static final String`
  `PRIVACY_LIST_LOADED`
  `"privacy-lists-loaded"`
  `public static final String`
  `STANZAS`
  `"stanzas"`
  `public static final String`
  `TYPE`
  `"type"`
  `public static final String`
  `VALUE`
  `"value"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.RemoteRosterManagement
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"remote-roster-management"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.SaslAuth
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"urn:ietf:params:xml:ns:xmpp-sasl"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.SaslAuth2
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"urn:xmpp:sasl:2"`
  `protected static final String`
  `SASL_FEATURES_KEY`
  `"sasl-features-key"`
  `protected static final String`
  `USER_AGENT_KEY`
  `"user-agent-key"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.SaslAuthAbstract
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ALLOWED_SASL_MECHANISMS_KEY`
  `"allowed-sasl-mechanisms"`
  `protected static final String`
  `SASL_SERVER_KEY`
  `"SASL_SERVER_KEY"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.ServerInfo
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"urn:xmpp:serverinfo:0"`
  `protected static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"urn:xmpp:serverinfo:0"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.ServiceDiscovery
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"disco"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.SessionBind
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `SESSION_KEY`
  `"Session-Set"`
  `protected static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"urn:ietf:params:xml:ns:xmpp-session"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.StartTLS
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `EL_NAME`
  `"starttls"`
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"starttls"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.StartZLib
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"zlib"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.StreamManagementInline
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `SESSION_RESUMPTION_ID_KEY`
  `"session-resumption-id"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.UrnXmppPing
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"urn:xmpp:ping"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.VCard4
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `REPO_NODE`
  `"vcard-xep-0292"`
  `protected static final String`
  `VCARD_EL`
  `"vcard"`
  `protected static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"urn:ietf:params:xml:ns:vcard-4.0"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.VCardTemp
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `ID`
  `"vcard-temp"`
  `protected static final String`
  `vCard`
  `"vCard"`
  `protected static final String`
  `VCARD`
  `"VCARD"`
  `public static final String`
  `VCARD_KEY`
  `"vCard"`
  `protected static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"vcard-temp"`

- tigase.xmpp.impl.push.AbstractPushNotifications
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"urn:xmpp:push:0"`
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"urn:xmpp:push:0"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.push.EncryptedPushNotificationExtension
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"tigase:push:encrypt:0"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.push.GroupchatFilter
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"groupchat-filter"`
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"tigase:push:filter:groupchat:0"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.push.IgnoreFromUnknownFilter
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"ignore-from-unknown"`
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"tigase:push:filter:ignore-unknown:0"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.push.MutedFilter
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ID`
  `"muted-filter"`
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"tigase:push:filter:muted:0"`

- tigase.xmpp.impl.roster.RosterAbstract
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `CLIENT_XMLNS`
  `"jabber:client"`
  `public static final String`
  `GROUP`
  `"group"`
  `public static final String`
  `GROUPS`
  `"groups"`
  `public static final String`
  `NAME`
  `"name"`
  `public static final String`
  `ROSTER`
  `"roster"`
  `public static final String`
  `ROSTER_XMLNS`
  `"jabber:iq:roster"`
  `public static final String`
  `ROSTERHASH`
  `"rosterhash"`
  `public static final String`
  `SUBSCRIPTION`
  `"subscription"`
  `public static final String`
  `VER_ATT`
  `"ver"`
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"jabber:iq:roster"`
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS_DYNAMIC`
  `"jabber:iq:roster-dynamic"`
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS_LOAD`
  `"jabber:iq:roster-load"`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.roster.RosterElement
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final long`
  `INITIAL_LAST_SEEN_VAL`
  `1000L`
- tigase.xmpp.impl.roster.RosterFactory
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `ROSTER_IMPL_PROP_KEY`
  `"roster-implementation"`

- tigase.xmpp.mam.MAM2ExtendedQueryParser<Query extends Query>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `MAM2_EXTENDED_XMLNS`
  `"urn:xmpp:mam:2#extended"`
- tigase.xmpp.mam.MAM2QueryParser<Query extends Query>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `MAM2_XMLNS`
  `"urn:xmpp:mam:2"`
- tigase.xmpp.mam.MAMQueryParser<Query extends Query>
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `protected static final String`
  `MAM_XMLNS`
  `"urn:xmpp:mam:1"`

- tigase.xmpp.rsm.RSM
  Modifier and Type
  Constant Field
  Value
  `public static final String`
  `XMLNS`
  `"http://jabber.org/protocol/rsm"`